

Contents

Afghanistan	6
Albania	6
Algeria	6
Antigua & Barbuda	6
Argentina	6
Armenia	7
Australia	7
Austria	8
Azerbaijan	8
Bahrain	8
Barbados	9
Belarus	10
Belgium	10
Benin	10
Bolivia	10
Bosnia & Herzegovina	11
Brazil	11
Bulgaria	14
Burma	14
Burundi	15
Cambodia	15
Cameroon	15
Canada	15
Central African Republic	16
Chile	16
China	16
Colombia	23
Costa Rica	24



Croatia	25
Cuba	25
Czech Republic	25
Denmark	25
Dominica	26
Dominican Republic	26
Ecuador	26
Egypt	27
El Savador	28
England	28
Estonia	30
Ethiopia	30
Fiji	30
Finland	30
France	30
Georgia	32
Germany	32
Ghana	34
Greece	34
Grenada	35
Guatemala	35
Guinea	35
Guyana	35
Haiti	35
Honduras	35
Hong Kong	36
Hungary	36
Iceland	36
India	36
Indonesia	52



Islamic Republic of Iran	53
Iraq	55
Ireland	56
Israel	56
Italy	57
Ivory Coast	58
Jamaica	58
Japan	59
Jordan	62
Kazakhstan	62
Kenya	62
Republic of Korea	62
Kuwait	64
Kyrgyzstan	64
Latvia	64
Lebanon	65
Liberia	65
Libyan Arab Jamahiriya	65
Lithuania	65
Macedonia	66
Madagascar	66
Malaysia	66
Malta	66
Mauritius	66
Mexico	66
Republic of Moldava	68
Mongolia	
Morocco	
Mozambique	
Myanmar	60



Nepal	69
Netherlands	70
Netherlands Antilles	70
New Zealand	70
Nicaragua	70
Nigeria	70
Norway	71
Oman	72
Pakistan	72
Palestinian Authority	74
Panama	74
Papua New Guinea	74
Paraguay	74
Peru	75
Philippines	75
Poland	77
Portugal	78
Qatar	78
Romania	78
Russian Federation	79
Rwanda	84
Saint Kitts and Nevis	84
Saudi Arabia	84
Scotland	84
Senegal	85
Serbia	85
Sierra Leone	85
Singapore	85
Sint Maarten	85
Slovakia	85



Slovenia	86
Somalia	86
South Africa	86
Spain	86
Sri Lanka	87
Sudan	88
Suriname	88
Sweden	88
Switzerland	89
Syrian Arab Republic	89
Taiwan	89
United Republic of Tanzania	90
Thailand	90
Togo	91
Trinidad and Tobago	91
Tunisia	91
Turkey	91
Uganda	92
Ukraine	92
United Arab Emirates	93
United States	94
Uruguay	102
Uzbekistan	102
Venezuela	102
Viet Nam	103
Wales	103
Yugoslavia	103
Zambia	
Zimbabwe	

Afghanistan

Kabul Medical University

Kabul State Medical Institute (Abu Ali Ibn-e-Sina Medical Institute)

State Medical Institute of Nangarhar Faculty of Medicine

University of Kabul Faculty of Medicine

Albania

University of Tirana Faculty of Medicine

Algeria

Constantine National Institute of Higher Learning

National Institute of Higher Learning in Medical Sciences (Annaba)

National Institute of Higher Learning in Medical Sciences (Oran)

University of Algeria National Institute of Higher Learning

Antigua & Barbuda

American University of Antigua College of Medicine (Antigua campus only and students who matriculated on or after January 1, 2007 to present)

Argentina

Adventist University of La Plata Faculty of Health Sciences

Austral University Faculty of Biomedical Sciences

Catholic University of Cordoba Faculty of Medicine

Favaloro University Faculty of Medical Sciences

Hebrew University Bar Ilan Argentina

Instituto Universitario CEMIC



Maimonides University Faculty of Medicine

National University of Cordoba Faculty of Medicine

National University of Cuyo Faculty of Medicine

National University of La Plata Faculty of Medicine

National University of Rosario Faculty of Medicine

National University of the Northeast Faculty of Medicine

National University of Tucuman Faculty of Medicine

Universidad Abierta Interamericana Facultad de Medicina y Ciencias de la Salud

University Institute of Health Sciences Faculty of Medicine

University Institute of Health Sciences, H. A. Barcelo Foundation

University of Buenos Aires Faculty of Medicine

University of Salvador Faculty of Medicine

Armenia

Armenian Medical Institute

Yerevan State Medical Institute

Yerevan State Medical University

Australia

Australian National University Medical School

Bond University School of Medicine

Griffith University School of Medicine

James Cook University School of Medicine

James Cook University School of Medicine and Dentistry

Monash University Faculty of Medicine

The Flinders University of South Australia

The University of Queensland Medical School

University of Adelaide Medical School

University of Melbourne Faculty of Medicine

University of New South Wales Faculty of Medicine

University of Newcastle Faculty of Medicine

University of Notre Dame Australia School of Medicine, Fremantle

University of Queensland Ochsner Clinical School

University of Sydney Faculty of Medicine

University of Tasmania Faculty of Medicine

University of Western Australia School of Medicine

University of Wollongong Graduate School of Medicine

Austria

Medical University of Innsbruck

Medizinische Universität Wien (Medical University of Vienna)

Paracelsus Medical University

University of Graz Faculty of Medicine

University of Innsbruck Faculty of Medicine

University of Vienna Faculty of Medicine (Graduates prior to 1/1/2004)

Azerbaijan

Azerbaijan Medical University

Bahrain

Arabian Gulf University College of Medicine and Medical Sciences

Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland – Medical University of Bahrain

Bangladesh

Bangladesh University of Professionals, Armed Forces Medical College

Chittagong Medical College

Chittagong University, Comilla Medical College

Dhaka Medical College

Holy Family Red Crescent Medical College

Mymensingh Medical College

Rajshahi Medical College

Rangpur Medical College

Sher-E-Bangla Medical College

Sir Salimullah Medical College

Sylhet Mag Osmani Medical College

Sylhet Medical College

University of Dhaka, Armed Forces Medical College

University of Dhaka, Bangladesh Medical College (BMSRI)

University of Dhaka, Jahurul Islam Medical College & Hospital

University of Dhaka, Medical College for Women & Hospital

University of Dhaka, Zainul Haque Sikder Women's Medical College & Hospital

University of Science Technology Chittagong, Institute of Applied Health Sciences

Barbados

Ross University School of Medicine (Graduates on or after January 7, 2019)

University of the West Indies Faculty of Medical Sciences

Belarus

Belarussian State Medical University

Gomel State Medical Institute (Byelorussian & Russian language programs only)

Gomel State Medical University (Byelorussian & Russian language programs only)

Grodno State Medical University

Vitebsk State Medical University (Russian language program only)

Belgium

Catholic University of Leuven Faculty of Medicine

Catholic University of Louvain Faculty of Medicine

Central University of Antwerp Faculty of Medicine

Free University of Brussels Faculty of Medicine

Free University of Brussels Faculty of Medicine & Pharmacy

Our Lady of Peace University Faculty of Medicine

State University at Liege Faculty of Medicine

University of Antwerp Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences

University of Ghent Faculty of Medicine

Benin

National University of Benin Faculty of Health Sciences

Bolivia

Greater Bolivian University of San Andres

Greater Bolivian University of San Francisco Xavier

Greater University of San Simon Faculty of Medicine

Our Lady of Peace University

Universidad Mayor Real y Pontificia

Valley University Faculty of Medicine

Bosnia & Herzegovina

"Djuro Pucar Stari" University of Banja Luka Faculty of Medicine

University of Sarajevo Faculty of Medicine

University of Tuzla Faculty of Medicine

Brazil

Benedito Pereira Nunes Foundation Campos Faculty of Medicine

Catanduva Faculty of Medicine

Catholic University of Parana Center of Health Sciences

Centro Universitario Serra dos Orgaos Faculdades Unificadas (UNIFESO)

Escola Bahiana de Medicina e Saude Publica (EBMSP)

Faculdade Bandeirante de Medicina em Braganca Paulista

Faculdade de Ciencias da Saude Dr. Jose Antonio Garcia Coutinho's, Universidade of Vale do Sapucai (UNIVAS)

Faculdade de Ciencias Medicas da Universidade Sao Francisco

Faculdade de Ciencias Medicas de Minas Gerais

Faculdade de Medicina de Barbacena (FAME)

Faculdades Franciscanas

Faculdades Unificadas Serra dos Orgaos

Faculty Evangelica of Parana

Faculty in University of Pouso Alegre (UNIPA)

Faculty of Medical Sciences Dr. Jose Antonia Garcia Coutinho

Faculty of Medical Sciences of Pernambuco



Faculty of Medical Sciences of Santa Casa of Sao Paulo

Faculty of Medical Sciences of Santos Lusiada Foundation

Faculty of Medicine of Campina Grande

Faculty of Medicine of Jundiai

Faculty of Medicine of Santo Amaro

Faculty of Medicine of Teresopolis

Faculty of Medicine of Triangulo Mineiro

Faculty of Medicine of Vassouras

Federal Faculty of Medical Sciences of Porto Alegre

Federal Fluminense University Faculty of Medicine

Federal University of Amazonas Faculty of Medicine

Federal University of Bahia Faculty of Medicine

Federal University of Campina Grande

Federal University of Ceara Center of Health Sciences

Federal University of Espirito Santo Biomedical Center

Federal University of Goias Faculty of Medicine

Federal University of Juiz de Fora Faculty of Medicine

Federal University of Maranhao Center of Health Sciences

Federal University of Minas Gerais Faculty of Medicine

Federal University of Para Center of Health Sciences

Federal University of Paraíba

Federal University of Paraiba Center of Health Sciences

Federal University of Parana Center of Health Sciences

Federal University of Pelotas Faculty of Medicine

Federal University of Pernambuco Center of Health Sciences

Federal University of Rio de Janeiro Faculty of Medicine



Federal University of Santa Maria Center of Health Sciences

Federal University of Sao Paulo Paulista School of Medicine

Federal University of South Rio Grande Faculty of Medicine

Foundation of the Federal University of Mato Grosso do Sul

Foundation State University of Maringa

Fundacao Universidade Federal de Ciencias da Saude de Porte Alegre

Marilia Faculty of Medicine

Metropolitan University of Santos (UNIMES)

Oswaldo Aranha Foundation, School of Medical Sciences of Volta Redonda

Paulista State University Faculty of Medicine

Pontifical Catholic University of Campinas Faculty of Medical Sciences

Pontifical Catholic University of Sao Paulo Faculty of Medicine

Santa Casa of Misericordia of Vitoria School of Medicine

State University of Campinas Faculty of Medical Sciences

State University of Maringa

State University of Rio de Janeiro Faculty of Medical Sciences

Technical-Educational Foundation Souza Marques School of Medicine

The Lutheran University of Brazil

Universidade Católica de Brasília

Universidade de Brasilia Faculdade de Medicina

Universidade de Caxias do Sul

Universidade de Ribeirão Preto - UNAERP

Universidade Estadual de Ciências da Saúde de Alagoas (UNCISAL) Faculdade de Medicina

Universidade Federal de Alagoas (UFAL) Faculdade de Medicina

Universidade Federal do Estado do Rio de Janeiro (UNIRIO) School of Medicine and Surgery

Universidade Federal Do Rio Grande Do Norte

University Foundation of ABC, Faculty of Medicine of ABC

University Foundation State of Londrina, Center of Health Sciences

University Gama Filho, Medical School of Rio de Janeiro

University of Brazil Faculty of Health Sciences

University of Mogi das Cruzes Center of Biomedical Sciences

University of Passo Fundo Faculty of Medicine

University of Santa Catarina Center of Health Sciences

University of Sao Paulo Faculty of Medicine

University of Sao Paulo Faculty of Medicine of Ribeirao Preto

University of Taubate Faculty of Medicine

Bulgaria

Medical Academy, Higher Medical Institute of Pleven

Medical Academy, Higher Medical Institute of Sofia

Medical Academy, Higher Medical Institute of Varna

Medical Academy, I. P. Pavlov Higher Medical Institute

Medical Faculty at Trakia University

Medical University - Pleven

Medical University - Plovdiv

Medical University - Sofia Faculty of Medicine (Bulgarian language only)

Burma

Institute of Medicine (I) Rangoon

Institute of Medicine (II) Rangoon

Institute of Medicine, Mandalay University

Burundi

University of Burundi Faculty of Medicine

Cambodia

Royal School of Medicine of Cambodia

Cameroon

Federal University of Cameroon

University of Yaounde I Faculty of Medicine and Biomedical Sciences

Canada

Dalhousie University Faculty of Medicine

Laval University Faculty of Medicine

McGill University Faculty of Medicine (Currently on LCME probation)

McMaster University School of Medicine

Memorial University of Newfoundland Faculty of Medicine

Northern Ontario School of Medicine

Queen's University Faculty of Health Sciences

Queen's University Faculty of Medicine

The University of Western Ontario Schulich School of Medicine and Dentistry

University of Alberta Faculty of Medicine

University of British Columbia Faculty of Medicine

University of Calgary Faculty of Medicine

University of Manitoba Faculty of Medicine

University of Montreal Faculty of Medicine

University of Ottawa School of Medicine

University of Saskatchewan College of Medicine (Currently on LCME probation)

University of Sherbrooke Faculty of Medicine

University of Toronto Faculty of Medicine

University of Western Ontario Faculty of Medicine

Central African Republic

University of Bangui Faculty of Health Sciences

Chile

Austral University of Chile Faculty of Medicine

Facultad de Medicina Clinica Alemana-Universidad del Desarrollo

Pontifical Catholic University of Chile Faculty of Medicine

Universidad Católica De La Santísima Concepción Faculty of Medicine

Universidad de los Andes Fácultad de Medicina

Universidad Mayor Escuela de Medicina

University of Chile Faculty of Medicine

University of Concepcion Faculty of Medicine

University of Valparaiso

China

Anhui College of Traditional Chinese Medicine (Chinese language only)

Anhui Medical University (Chinese Language Program Only)

Anhwei Medical College AKA Anhui Medical College

Army Medical College

Aurora University French School of Medicine

Beijing Second Medical College

Beijing University of Traditional Chinese Medicine

Bengbu Medical College

Bethune Medical University

Binzhou Medical College

Canton University Medical College

Capital Institute of Medicine

Capital Medical College

Capital Medical University (Chinese language only)

Central Institute of Technology

Central South University Xiangya School of Medicine (Chinese language only)

Chang Su Medical College

Changchiakou School of Medicine

Changwei Medical College AKA Weifang Medical College

Cheelo University College of Medicine

Chekiang Medical University AKA Zhejiang Medical University

Cheng Chand Medical College

Chengdu University of Traditional Chinese Medicine

China Medical University (Chinese language only)

Chinese Medical College, Canton

Chongqing Medical University (Chinese language only)

Dali Medical College (Chinese language only)

Dalian Medical University (Chinese language only)

East China Union Medical College

Fujian Medical College

Fujian Medical University Faculty of Medicine

Fukien Medical University

Gannan School of Medicine

Guangdong Health Cadre School

Guangdong Medical and Pharmaceutical College

Guangdong Medical College

Guangdong Pharmaceutical University

Guangxi Medical College (Chinese language only)

Guangzhou Medical College (Chinese language only)

Guangzhou Medical University

Guilin Medical College

Guiyang Medical College

Hackett Medical College for Women, Canton

Hainan Medical College

Hangchow Medical Training College

Harbin Medical University (Chinese language only)

Hebei Medical College

Hebei Medical University Faculty of Medicine (Chinese language only)

Hebei United University (Chinese language only)

Heilongjiang College of Traditional Chinese Medicine

Henan Medical University

Hengyang Medical College

Huabei Medical College for the Coal Industry

Huazhong University of Science and Technology, Tongji Medical College (Chinese language only)

Hubei Medical College AKA Hupeh Medical College

Hubei Medical University

Hunan Medical University

Inner Mongolia College of Traditional Mongolian Medicine

Inner Mongolia Medical College

Inner Mongolia Medical College of Nationalities

Jiamusi Medical College AKA Chiamuszu Medical College (Chinese language only)

Jiangsu New Medical College (Chinese language only)

Jiangxi Medical College

Jilin Medical College (Chinese language only)

Jining Medical College

Jinzhou Medical College

Kiangsu Medical College

Kunming Medical College (Chinese language only)

Kweiyang Medical College

Kwong Wah Medical College

Lanchow Medical College AKA Lanzhou Medical College (Chinese language only)

Liaoning Medical University (Chinese Language only)

Lingnan University

Luzhou Medical College

Medical Center of Fudan University (Chinese language only)

Medical College of Jinan University

Medical College of Qingdao University

Medical College of Wuhan Metallurgy University of Science and Technology

Medical College of Wuhan University of Science and Technology

Medical College of Xiamen University

Nanhua University

Nanjing College of Traditional Chinese Medicine

Nanjing Medical College

Nanjing Medical University (Chinese language only)



Nanjing Railway Medical College AKA Nanking Railway Medical College

Nanjing University of Chinese Medicine

Nanjing University of Traditional Chinese Medicine

Nanjing University School of Medicine

Nankai University School of Medicine (Chinese language only)

Nantong Medical College (Chinese language only)

National Chung Cheng Medical College

National Hsiang Ya Medical College

National Northwest Medical College

National Tung Chi University College of Medicine

Norman Bethune College of Medicine of Jilin University

Norman Bethune Health Science Center of Jilin University

Norman Bethune University of Medical Sciences

North China Coal Medical University (Chinese language only)

North China Union Medical College for Women, Peiping

North Sichuan Medical College

Peking Medical University AKA Beijing Medical University

Peking Union Medical College

Peking University Health Science Center

Qingdao Medical College (Chinese language only)

Saint John's University

School of Life Sciences, Fudan University (Chinese language only)

School of Medicine Tsinghua University

Shandong Medical University

Shandong University Cheeloo College of Medicine

Shandong University Cheeloo Health Science Center

Shandong University School of Medicine (Chinese language only)

Shanghai College of Traditional Chinese Medicine

Shanghai First Medical College

Shanghai First Medical University

Shanghai Jiao Tong University School of Medicine

Shanghai Medical College, Fudan University

Shanghai Medical University

Shanghai Railway Medical College

Shanghai Railway Medical University

Shanghai Second Medical College

Shanghai Second Medical University

Shanghai Tiedao Medical College

Shanghai Tiedao University

Shansi Medical College AKA Shanxi Medical College

Shantou University Medical College

Shantung Medical College

Shanxi Medical University (Chinese language only)

Shen Si Medical School

Shenyang Medical College

Shihezi Medical College (Chinese language only)

Sichuan University, West China Center of Medical Sciences (Chinese language only)

Sichuan University, West China School of Medicine (Chinese language only)

Soochow Medical College (Chinese language only)

South China Medical College

Southeast University Medical College (Chinese language only)

Southern Medical University

Sun Yat-Sen University of Medical Sciences (Chinese language only)

Suzhou Medical College

Szechwan Medical College

Taishan Medical College (Chinese language only)

The First Military Medical University

The Fourth Military Medical University

The Second Military Medical University

The Third Military Medical University

Tianjin Medical College

Tianjin Medical University (Chinese language only)

Tianjin Second Medical College

Tongji Medical University

Tongji University School of Medicine (Chinese language only)

Tung Nan Medical College

Tung Teh Medical School

University of Langnan Medical College, Canton

University of South China

Wannan Medical College

Wenzhou Medical College (Chinese language only)

West China University of Medical Sciences

Women's Christian Medical College

Wuhan Medical College

Wuhan Medical School of Metallurgy

Wuhan University Health Science Center (Chinese language only)

Wuhan University School of Medicine (Chinese language only)

Xi'an Jiaotong University Health Science Center

Xi'an Jiaotong University School of Medicine

Xian Medical University

Xi'an Medical University

Xinjiang Medical College (Chinese language only)

XinXiang Medical College

XinXiang Medical University

Xuzhou Medical College (Chinese language only)

Yanbian Medical College

Yubei Medical School

Yunyang Medical College

Zhanjiang Medical College

Zhejiang College of Traditional Chinese Medicine

Zhejiang University School of Medicine (Chinese language only)

Zhengzhou University College of Medicine (Chinese language only)

Zhenjiang Medical College

Zhongshan Medical University

Zunyi Medical College

Colombia

"Juan N Corpas" School of Medicine

Autonomous University of Bucaramanga

Bosque University Colombian Medical School

Colombian School of Medicine

Faculty of Medicine University for Applied and Environmental Sciences (U.D.C.A.)

Faculty of Medicine University for Applied and Environmental Sciences Corporation

Free University of Cali Faculty of Medicine

Free University of Colombia Faculty of Medicine

Fundacion Universitaria San Martin Facultad de Medicina

Greater College of Our Lady of the Rosary

Health Sciences University Foundation

Industrial University of Santander Faculty of Science

Institute of Health Sciences "CES" Faculty of Medicine

Metropolitan University Corporation Faculty of Medicine

National University of Colombia Faculty of Medicine

New Granada Military University School of Medicine

Pontifical Bolivian University Faculty of Medicine

Pontifical Javerian University Faculty of Medicine

South Columbian University Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences

Technical University of Pereira Faculty of Medicine

Universidad CES Faculty of Medicine

Universidad de los Andes Fácultad de Medicina

University of Antioquia Faculty of Medicine

University of Caldas Faculty of Medicine

University of Cartagena Division of Health Sciences

University of Cauca Division of Health Sciences

University of Quindio School of Medicine

University of Sabana Faculty of Medicine

University of the North Faculty of Medicine

University of the Valley Division of Health Sciences

Costa Rica

Autonomous School of Medical Sciences of Central America

Universidad de Iberoamerica

University of Costa Rica Faculty of Medicine

Croatia

University of "Vladimir Bakaric" of Rijeka Faculty of Medicine

University of Zagreb School of Medicine

Cuba

Higher Institute of Medical Sciences of Camaguey Carlos J Finlay

Higher Institute of Medical Sciences of Havana

Higher Institute of Medical Sciences of Santiago

Higher Institute of Medical Sciences of Villa Clara

Latin American School of Medicine

Czech Republic

Charles University 2nd Faculty of Medicine (English Language Program)

Charles University Faculty of Medicine 2

Charles University Faculty of Medicine 3

Charles University Faculty of Medicine in Hradec Kralove

Charles University Faculty of Medicine in Plzen

Charles University in Prague Faculty of Medicine 1 (6-year Czech & English programs)

Masaryk University Faculty of Medicne in Brno

Palacky University Faculty of Medicine

Denmark

University of Arhus Faculty of Medicine

University of Copenhagen Faculty of Medicine

University of Odense Faculty of Medicine

University of Southern Denmark Faculty of Health Sciences

Dominica

Ross University School of Medicine

Dominican Republic

Autonomous University of Santo Domingo Faculty of Medicine

Central University of the East School of Medicine (UCE)

Mother and Master Catholic University

National University of Pedro Henriquez Urena

Nordestana University Faculty of Medical Sciences

Pontificia Universidad Católica Madre y Maestra

Ross University School of Medicine (Graduates on or prior to January 6, 2019)

Technical Institute of Santo Domingo School of Medicine (INTEC)

Universidad Catolica Nordestana

Universidad Iberoamericana School of Medicine (UNIBE) (International Program 4 Year Curriculum with a Matriculation Date on or after 01/01/2009)

Universidad Iberoamericana School of Medicine (UNIBE) (National Program)

Ecuador

Catholic University of Cuenca Faculty of Medicine

Catholic University of Santiago of Guayaquil

Central University of Ecuador School of Medicine

Pontifical Catholic University of Ecuador

School of Medicine, International University of Ecuador (UIDE)

Universidad San Francisco de Quito

University of Azuay School of Medicine

University of Cuenca Faculty of Medical Sciences

University of Guayaquil Faculty of Medical Sciences

Egypt

Ain Shams University Faculty of Medicine

Al-Azhar University Faculty of Medicine

Al-Azhar University Faculty of Medicine, Assiut

Assiut University Faculty of Medicine

Assiut University Faculty of Medicine, Sohag Branch

Benha University Faculty of Medicine

Cairo University Faculty of Medicine, Kasr Alainy Medical School

Fayoum University Faculty of Medicine

Menoufia University Faculty of Medicine

Minia University Faculty of Medicine

Misr University for Science and Technology College of Medicine

Sohag University Faculty of Medicine

South Valley University Faculty of Medicine, Sohag Branch (Ganoub el Wady University)

Suez Canal University Faculty of Medicine

Tanta Faculty of Medicine

University of Alexandria Faculty of Medicine

University of Asyut Faculty of Medicine

University of Cairo Faculty of Medicine

University of Mansura Faculty of Medicine

University of Minya Faculty of Medicine

Zagazig Faculty of Medicine

Zagazig University, Benha Faculty of Medicine

El Savador

Alberto Masferrer University Faculty of Medicine

Autonomous University of Santa Ana Faculty of Medicine

Dr. Jose Matias Delgado University Faculty of Health Sciences

Evangelical University Faculty of Medicine

National University Rosales Hospital Faculty of Medicine

Universidad Evangélica de El Salvador Facultad de Medicina

University of El Salvador Faculty of Medicine

University of New San Salvador School of Medicine

England

Faculty of Medicine, University of Birmingham

King's College London School of Medicine at Guy's, King's College and St. Thomas' Hospital

Oxford University Medical School

Peninsula College of Medicine and Dentistry

Peninsula Medical School, Plymouth University

Plymouth University Peninsula Schools of Medicine and Dentistry

St Bartholomew's and the Royal London School of Medicine

St. George's University of London International MBBS Program, London, England

The Hull York Medical School

The University of Nottingham Medical School

University College London Medical School

University of Birmingham College of Medical and Dental Sciences

University of Birmingham Medical School

University of Bristol Medical School

University of Cambridge School of Clinical Medicine

University of East Anglia School of Medicine, Health Policy and Practice

University of Exeter Medical School

University of Leeds School of Medicine

University of Leicester School of Medicine

University of Liverpool Faculty of Medicine

University of London School of Medicine, University College

University of London, Charing Cross and Westminster Medical School

University of London, Imperial College School of Medicine

University of London, King's College School of Medicine and Dentistry

University of London, Royal Free Hospital School of Medicine

University of London, St Bartholomew's Hospital Medical College

University of London, St. George's Hospital Medical School

University of London, St. Mary's Hospital Medical School

University of London, The London Hospital Medical College

University of London, United Medical and Dental Schools of Guy's and St. Thomas's Hospitals

University of Manchester Faculty of Medicine

University of Newcastle-Upon-Tyne Medical School

University of Sheffield Medical School, Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry

University of Southampton Faculty of Medicine

Warwick Medical School

Estonia

University of Tartu Faculty of Medicine

Ethiopia

Addis Ababa University Faculty of Medicine

Addis Ababa University Gondar College of Medical Sciences

Debub University Faculty of Medical Sciences

Hawassa University College of Medicine and Health Sciences

Jimma Health Science Institute

Jimma University Faculty of Medical Sciences

University of Gondar College of Medicine and Health Sciences

Fiji

Fiji Medical School

Finland

University of Helsinki Medical Faculty

University of Kuopio Medical Faculty

University of Oulu Medical Faculty

University of Tampere Medical Faculty

University of Turku Medical Faculty

France

Faculty of Medicine and Maieutic Lyon Sud - Charles Mérieux

Faculty of Medicine of Nancy, University of Lorraine

Free School of Medicine



Medicine Lyon Sud Training and Research Unit (UFR)

Medicine Teaching and Research Unit (UER)

Scientific and Medical University of Grenoble U.F.R. of Medicine

Université Catholique de Lille, Faculté Libre de Médecine

Université de Paul Sabatier (Université de Toulouse III), UFR des Sciences Médicales de Purpan

Université de Versailles Saint-Quentin-en-Yvelines, UFR des Sciences de la Santé Simone VEIL

Université de Versailles Saint-Quentin-en-Yvelines, UFR Médicale Paris Ile-de-France Quest

University of Aix-Marseille II U.F.R. of Medicine

University of Angers U.F.R. of Medical Sciences and Pharmaceutics

University of Besancon U.F.R. of Medicine

University of Bordeaux U.F.R. of Medicine, University of Bordeaux II

University of Brest U.F.R. of Medicine

University of Caen U.F.R. of Medicine

University of Claude Bernard U.F.R. of Medicine Grange Blanche AKA University of Lyon

University of Clermont-Ferrand U.F.R. of Medicine

University of Dijon U.F.R. of Medicine

University of Francois-Rabelais U.F.R. of Medicine of Tours

University of Lille II U.F.R. of Medicine

University of Limoges U.F.R. of Medicine and Pharmacy

University of Louis Pasteur U.F.R. of Medical Sciences AKA University of Strasbourg

University of Montpellier U.F.R. of Medicine

University of Nancy I U.F.R. A and B of Medicine

University of Nantes U.F.R. of Medicine and Medical Technology

University of Nice U.F.R. of Medicine

University of Paris South U.F.R. of Medicine Kremlin-Bicetre

University of Paris U.F.R. of Medicine and Human Biology

University of Paris U.F.R. of Medicine Necker-Enfants Malades

University of Paris U.F.R. of Medicine Saint-Antoine

University of Paris Val-de-Marne U.F.R. of Creteil

University of Paris VII U.F.R. of Medicine Lariboisiere-Saint-Louis

University of Paris VII U.F.R. of Medicine Xavier Bichat

University of Picardy U.F.R. of Medicine AKA University of Amiens

University of Pierre and Marie Curie (Paris VI) U.F.R. Broussais-Hotel-Dieu

University of Pierre and Marie Curie (Paris VI) U.F.R. of Medicine Pitie-Salpetriere

University of Poitiers U.F.R. Mixte of Medicine and Pharmacy

University of Reims U.F.R of Medicine

University of Rennes U.F.R. "Clinic and Medical Therapeutics"

University of Rouen U.F.R. of Medicine and Pharmacy

University of Saint-Etienne U.F.R. of Medicine

University Paul Sabatier U.F.R. of Medicine Toulouse-Rangeuil

University Rene Descartes (Paris V) U.F.R. of Medicine Cochin-Port Royal

University Rene Descartes U.F.R. of Medicine Paris-Ouest

Georgia

Tbilisi State Medical University

Germany

Albert-Ludwigs-University of Freiburg Faculty of Medicine

Charity Medical University of Berlin

Christian-Albrechts-University of Kiel Faculty of Medicine

Eberhard-Karls-University of Tubingen Faculty of Medicine

Ernst-Moritz-Arndt-University Faculty of Medicine



Free University of Berlin Faculty of Medicine

Friedrich-Alexander University of Erlangen-Nurnberg

Friedrich-Schiller-University of Jena Faculty of Medicine

Georg-August-University of Gottingen Faculty of Medicine

Hannover Medical School / Medizinische Hochschule Hannover

Heinrich-Heine University Dusseldorf AKA University of Dusseldorf

Humboldt University of Berlin

Johannes-Gutenberg-University of Mainz Faculty of Medicine

Johann-Wolfgang-Goethe-University of Frankfurt

Justus-Liebig-University of Giessen Faculty of Medicine

Karl-Marx-University of Leipzig Faculty of Medicine

Ludwig-Maximilians-University of Munich Faculty of Medicine

Martin-Luther-University Faculty of Medicine

Medical Academy of Essen

Medical Academy of Hannover

Medical Academy of Magdeburg

Otto-von-Guericke University of Magdeburg Medical Faculty

Philipps-University of Marburg Faculty of Medicine

Rheinische Friedrich-Wilhelms University of Bonn

Rheinisch-Westfalische Technical Academy at Aachen

Ruhr-University of Bochum Faculty of Medicine

Ruprecht-Karls-University of Heidelberg Faculty of Medicine

Technical University Dresden-"Carl-Gustav Carus" Medical Faculty

Technical University of Munich Faculty of Medicine

Universidätsmedizin Rostock Teilkörperschaft der Universität Rostock (2013-present)

Universität Duisburg-Essen Medizinische Fakultät

Universität Rostock Medizinische Fakultät (1990-2013)

University of Cologne Faculty of Medicine

University of Hamburg Faculty of Medicine

University of Heidelberg, Mannheim Faculty of Medicine

University of Leipzig Faculty of Medicine

University of Luebeck Faculty of Medicine

University of Regensburg Faculty of Medicine III

University of Saarlandes/Saarbrucken Faculty of Medicine

University of Ulm Faculty of Medicine

University of Witten-Herdecke Faculty of Medicine

University of Wurzburg Faculty of Medicine

Westfalische-Wilhelms-University of Munster Faculty of Medicine

Wilhelm-Pieck-University of Rostock Faculty of Medicine

Ghana

University for Development Studies School of Medicine and Health Sciences

University of Ghana Medical School

University of Ghana School of Medicine and Dentistry

University of Science and Technology, School of Medical Sciences

Greece

Aristotelian University of Thessaloniki

Democritus University of Thrace

National and Capodistrian University of Athens Medical School

National University of Athens Faculty of Medicine

School of Health Sciences University of Patras

University of Crete School of Health Sciences

University of Ioannina Medical School

University of Patras Medical School

University of Thessalia (Thessaly) School of Health Sciences Faculty of Medicine

Grenada

St. George's University School of Medicine

Guatemala

Francisco Marroquin University Faculty of Medicine

University of San Carlos Faculty of Medical Science

Guinea

"Gamel Abdel Nasser" Polytechnical Institute

Guyana

University of Guyana Faculty of Health Sciences

Haiti

State University of Haiti School of Medicine and Pharmacy

University of Notre Dame of Haiti, School of Medicine and Health Sciences

Honduras

National Autonomous University of Honduras

Hong Kong

Chinese University of Hong Kong Faculty of Medicine

University of Hong Kong Faculty of Medicine

Hungary

"Pecs University Medical School" English Program (6-year English program)

Semmelweis University Faculty of Medicine

Semmelweis University Faculty of Medicine (MPES) (6-year English program)

Semmelweis University of Medical Sciences

University of Debrecen Faculty of Medicine

University of Debrecen Medical and Health Sciences Centre (6-year English program)

University of Pecs Faculty of Medicine

University of Semmelweis Faculty of Medicine

University of Szeged Albert Szent-Gyorgyi Faculty of Medicine (6-year English program)

University of Szeged Faculty of Medicine

Iceland

Haskoli Islands University

India

A P Singh University, S. S. Medical College

Adesh University, Adesh Institute of Medical Sciences & Research

Agra University, S. N. Medical College

Aligarh Muslim University, J. L. N. Medical College

All-India Institute of Medical Sciences

Amravati University, Panjabrao alias B. D. Memorial College



Amrita Vishwa Vidyapeetham University, Amrita School of Medicine

Andhra University, Andhra Medical College

Andhra University, Guntur Medical College

Andhra University, Rangaraya Medical College AKA University of Health Sciences Vijayawada

Annamalai University, Rajah Muthiah Medical College

Aryabhatta Knowledge University, Patna, Jawaharlal Nehru Medical College, Bhagalpur

Assam University, Silchar Medical College and Hospital

Ayush and Health Sciences University of Chhattisgarh, Raipur, Chhattisgarh Institute of Medical Sciences

B.N. Mandal University, Mata Gujri Memorial Medical College

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences Christian Medical College

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences Dayanand Medical College

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences Guru Gobind Singh Medical College

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Adesh Institute of Medical Sciences & Research

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Gian Sagar Medical College & Hospital

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Government Medical College, Amritsar

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Government Medical College, Patiala

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Punjab Institute of Medical Sciences, Jalandhar

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Sri Guru Ram Das Institute of Medical Sciences

Banaras Hindu University Institute of Medical Sciences

Bangalore University Kempegowda Institute of Med Science

Bangalore University, Bangalore Medical College

Bangalore University, Dr B. R. Ambedkar Medical College

Bangalore University, M. S. Ramaiah Medical College

Bangalore University, Sri Devraj Urs Medical College

Bangalore University, Sri Siddhartha Medical College

Bangalore University, St. John's Medical College



Barkatulla Vishwavidyalaya University, Ghandi Medical College

Berhampur University, M. K. C. G. Medical College

Bhagalpur University Medical College

Bharath University, Sree Balaji Medical College and Hospital

Bharathiar University, Coimbatore Medical College

Bharathidasan University, Thanjavur Medical College

Bharati Vidyapeeth Deemed University, B. V. Medical College

Bhavnagar University, Government Medical College Bhavnagar

Bhopal University, Gandhi Medical College

Bihar University, Sri Krishna Medical College

Bombay University, Dr D. Y. Patil Medical College

Bombay University, Mahatma Gandhi Mission's Medical College

Bundelkhand University, M. L. B. Medical College

Burdwan University Medical College

Calcutta University, N.R.S. Medical College

Calicut University Medical College

Ch. Charan Singh University, Santosh Medical College

Chaudhry Charan Singh University, L.L.R. Memorial Medical College

Chettinad Academy of Research and Education, Chettinad Hospital and Research Institute

Chhatrapati Shahu Ji Maharaj University, GSVM Medical College

Cochin University of Science & Technology, Co-operative Medical College, Kochi

D.Y. Patil Education Society Deemed University's D.Y. Patil Medical College, Kolhapur

D.Y. Patil Education Society's Medical College, Kolhapur

Devi Ahilya Vishwavidyalaya M. G. M. Medical College

Dibrugarh University, Assam Medical College

Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Chennai Medical College



- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Chingleput Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Coimbatore Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Madras, Christian Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Madras, Madras Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Madras, P. S. G. Institute
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Madras, Sri Ramachandra Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Madras, Stanley Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Madurai Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Mohan Kumaramangalam Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, P. S. G. Institute of Medical Sciences
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Thanjavur Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Tirunelveli Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. Medical University, Vinayaka Mission's K. V. Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. University, Madras, Coimbatore Medical College
- Dr M.G.R. University, Madras, Kilpauk Medical College
- Dr. B. R. Ambedkar University, Sarojini Naidu Medical College
- Dr. Bhim Rao Ambedkar University, Subharti Medical College
- Dr. D.Y. Patil Vidyapeeth, Pune, Dr. D.Y. Patil Medical College for Women
- Dr. D.Y. Patil Vidyapeeth, Pune, Dr. D.Y. Patil Medical College, Hospital & Research Centre
- Dr. NTR University of Health Sciences, Dr. VRK Women's Medical College Teaching Hospital & Research Centre
- Dr. NTR University of Health Sciences, Katuri Medical College & Hospital
- Dr. NTR University of Health Sciences, Shadan Institute of Medical Sciences, Teaching Hospital & Research Centre (SIMS)
- Gandhiji University, Kottayam Medical College
- Gauhati University, Gauhati Medical College
- Gauhati University, Regional Medical College

Goa University, Goa Medical College

Gorakhpur University, Baba Raghav Das Medical College

Gujarat University, B. J. Medical College

Gujarat University, B. J. Medical College, Ahmedabad

Gujarat University, N. H. L. Municipal Medical College

Gujarat University, Smt. B.K. Shah Medical Institute & Research Centre (2003-2007)

Gulbarga University, Government Medical College, Bellary

Gulbarga University, Mahadevappa Rampure Medical College

Gulbarga University, Vijaynagara Institute of Medical Sciences

Guru Ghasidas University, Chhattisgarh Institute of Medical Sciences

Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University, Vardhman Mahavir Medical College

Guru Nanak Dev University Medical College

Guru Nanak Dev University, Government Medical College Amritsar

H.N. Bahuguna Garhwal University, Himalayan Institute of Medical Sciences

Himachal Pradesh University, Himachal Pradesh Medical College, Simla

Himachal Pradesh University, Indira Gandhi Medical College

Indore University, M. G. M. Medical College AKA Devi Ahilya Vishwavidyalaya, M. G. M. Medical College

Jabalpur University Medical College AKA Rani Durgavati Vishwavidyalaya

Jammu University Medical College

Jammu University, Acharya Shri Chander College of Medical Sciences

Jawaharlal Institute of Post-Graduate Medical Education and Research (JIPMER)

Jiwaji University, Gajra Raja Medical College

Kakatiya University, Kakatiya Medical College

Kannur University, Academy of Medical Sciences Pariyaram

Kannur University, Kannur Medical College (2006-2009)

Kanpur University, G. S. V. M. Medical College



Kanpur University, M. L. B. Medical College

Karnatak University Dharwad, B. L. D. E. Association's Medical College

Karnatak University Government Medical College AKA Gulbarga University, Government Medical College

Karnatak University, Jawaharlal Nehru Medical College

Karnatak University, Karnatak Medical College

Karnataka University, Dharwad, Al-Ameen Medical College

Karnataka University, Karnataka Institute of Medical Sciences

Karnataka University, Mahadevappa Rampure Medical College

Kashmir University, Government Medical College

Kerala University of Health & Applied Sciences, Co-operative Medical College, Kochi

Kerala University of Health & Applied Sciences, Thrissur, Cochin Medical College

Kerala University of Health and Applied Sciences, Dr. Somervell Memorial C.S.I. Medical College

Kerala University of Health Sciences

Kerala University of Health Sciences, Government Medical College, Ernakulam

Kerala University of Health Sciences, Government Medical College, Kozhikode

Kerala University of Health Sciences, Jubilee Mission Medical College & Research Institute

Kerala University of Health Sciences, Kannur Medical College (2009-present)

Kerala University of Health Sciences, Karuna Medical College

Kerala University of Health Sciences, Malankara Orthodox Syrian Church Medical College

Kerala University of Health Sciences, Pushpagiri Institute of Medical Sciences & Research

Kerala University of Health Sciences, Sree Gokulam Medical College Trust & Research Foundation

Kerala University of Health Sciences, Sree Naryana Institute of Medical Sciences

Kerala University, Medical College Thiruvananthapuram

Kesarsal Medical College & Research Institute

King George's Medical University, King George's Medical University Faculty of Medicine

KLE University, Jawaharlal Nehru Medical College, Belgaum



Krishna Institute of Medical Sciences Deemed University

Kurukshetra University, M.M. Institute of Medical Sciences & Research

Kuvempu University, J. J. M. Medical College

L N Mithila University, Darbhanga Medical College

M. S. University of Baroda Medical College

M.J.P. Rohilkhand University, Shri Ram Murti Smarak Institute of Medical Sciences, Bareilly

Madras University, Sri Ramachandra Medical College

Madurai Kamaraj University, Madurai Medical College

Madurai Kamaraj University, Tirunelveli Medical College

Madurai University Medical College

Madurai University, Tirunelveli Medical College

Magadh University, Anugrah Narain Magadh Medical College

Magadh University, Nalanda Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Armed Forces Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Dr. P.D.M. Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Dr. Vaishampayan Memorial Government Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Dr. Vaishampayan Memorial Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Government Medical College Aurangabad

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Government Medical College Kolhapur

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Government Medical College, Nagpur

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Grant Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Indira Gandhi Medical College, Nagpur

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Jawaharlal Nehru Medical College, Wardha

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, JMF's A.C.P.M. Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, K.J. Somaiya Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Krishna Institute of Medical Sciences, Karad



Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Lokmanya Tilak Municipal Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, M. G. M. Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Maharashtra Institute of Medical Education & Research

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Miraj Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, MVPS Dr. Vasantrao Pawar Medical College Hospital and Research Centre

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Nashik, B. J. Medical College, Pune

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Nashik, D.Y. Patil Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Nashik, Dr. Shankar Rao Chavan Govt. Medical College, Nanded

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Nashik, Government Medical College, Miraj

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Nashik, Mahatma Gandhi Institute of Medical Sciences

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Nashik, Terna Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, NDMVP Samaj's Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, NKP Salve Institute of Medical Sciences and Research

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Rajarshee Chhatrapati Shahu Maharaj Government Medical College, Kolhapur

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Rajiv Gandhi Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Rural Medical College of Pravara Medical Trust

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Seth G. S. Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Sciences, Shri Bhausahab Hire Government Medical College

Maharashtra University of Health Services, Topiwala National Medical College

Maharashtra University, Padmashree Dr. D. Y. Patil Medical College

Maharashtra University, Shri Vasantrao Naik Government Medical College

Maharishi Markandeshwar University, M.M. Institute of Medical Sciences & Research

Maharshi Dayanand University P.T. Bhagwat Dayal Sharma Medical College

Maharshi Dayanand University, Maharaja Agrasen Medical College



Mahatma Gandhi University of Medical Sciences & Technology, Mahatma Gandhi Medical College & Hospital

Mahatma Gandhi University, Kottayam Medical College

Mahatma Gandhi University, Malankara Orthodox Syrian Church Medical College, Kolenchery

Mahatma Gandhi University, Pushpagiri Institute of Medical Sciences & Research Center

Mangalore University, Kasturba Medical College

Manipal Academy of Higher Education Kasturba Medical College Mangalore

Manipal Academy of Higher Education Kasturba Medical College Manipal

Manipur University, Regional Institute of Medical Sciences

Marathwada University, Government Medical College

Meerut University, L. L. R. M. Medical College

Mysore University, Adichunchanagiri Institute of Medical Sciences

Mysore University, J. J. M. Medical College

Mysore University, Kasturba Medical College

Mysore University, Mysore Medical College

Nagarjuna University, Guntur Medical College

Nagarjuna University, Siddhartha Medical College

Nagpur University Medical College

Nagpur University, Indira Gandhi Medical College

Nagpur University, J. N. Medical College

Nagpur University, Mahatma Gandhi Institute of Medical Sciences

Nagpur University, N. K. P. Salve Institute of Medical Sciences

North Bengal University North Bengal Medical College

North Maharashtra University Sri Bhausaheb Hire Government Med Coll

North Maharashtra University, J. M. F.'s A. C. P. M. Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, Alluri Sitarama Raju Academy of Medical Sciences (ASRAMS)

NTR University of Health Sciences, Bhaskar Medical College



NTR University of Health Sciences, Chalmeda Anand Rao Institute of Medical Sciences

NTR University of Health Sciences, Dr. P.S.I. of Medical Sciences & Research Foundation

NTR University of Health Sciences, Gandhi Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, Government Medical College Anantapur

NTR University of Health Sciences, GSL Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, Kamineni Institute of Medical Sciences

NTR University of Health Sciences, Konaseema Institute of Medical Sciences & Research Foundation (KIMS)

NTR University of Health Sciences, Maharajah's Institute of Medical Sciences

NTR University of Health Sciences, Mamata Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, MediCiti Institute of Medical Sciences

NTR University of Health Sciences, MNR Medical College & Hospital

NTR University of Health Sciences, Narayana Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, NRI Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, Osmania Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, P.E.S. Institute of Medical Sciences and Research

NTR University of Health Sciences, Prathima Institute of Medical Sciences

NTR University of Health Sciences, Rangaraya Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, S.V.S. Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, Sri Venkateswara Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, Vijayawada, Andhra Medical College

NTR University of Health Sciences, Vijayawada, Deccan College of Medical Sciences

NTR University of Health Sciences, Vijayawada, Siddhartha Medical College

Osmania University, Gandhi Medical College

Osmania University, Kakatiya Medical College

Osmania University, Osmania Medical College

Padmashree Dr. D.Y. Patil University, Padmashree Dr. D.Y. Patil Medical College



Patna University, Patna Medical College

Pondicherry University, Jawaharlal Institute

Pondicherry University, Jawaharlal Institute of Post-Graduate Medical Education and Research

Pondicherry University, Pondicherry Institute of Medical Sciences

Pondicherry University, Vinayaka Mission's Medical College, Karaikal

Poona University, N. D. M. V. P. Samaj's Medical College

Pravara Institute of Medical Sciences, Rural Medical College of Pravara Medical Trust

Pt Ravi Shankar Shukla University, Pt J. N. M. Medical College

Pt. B.D. Sharma University of Health Sciences, Rohtak, Maharaja Agrasen Medical College

Pt. B.D. Sharma University of Health Sciences, Rohtak, Pt. B.D. Sharma Postgraduate Institute of Medical Sciences

Punjab University, Christian Medical College

Punjab University, Dayanand Medical College

Punjab University, Government Medical College

Punjab University, Government Medical College Chandigarh

Punjabi University, Guru Govind Singh Medical College

Rajasthan University of Health Sciences, Mahatma Gandhi Medical College & Hospital

Rajiv Gandhi Medical College and Chhatrapati Shivaji Maharaj Hospital

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, A.J. Institute of Medical Sciences & Research Centre

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Adichunchanagiri Institute

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Al-Ameen Medical College & Hospital

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Bangalore Medical College & Research Institute

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Basaveshwara Medical College & Hospital

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Belagavi Institute of Medical Sciences

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Belgaum Institute of Medical Sciences

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Dr. B.R. Ambedkar Medical College



Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Father Muller Institute of Medical Education and Research, Mangalore

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Father Muller Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Hassan Institute of Medical Sciences

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, J. J. M. Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, J. S. S. Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, K.S. Hegde Medical Academy

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Karnataka Institute of Medical Sciences

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Karnataka, Kurunji Venkataramana Gowda (K.V.G.) Medical College & Hospital

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Karnataka, Raichur Institute of Medical Sciences

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Kempegowda Institute of Medical Sciences

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Khaja Bandanawaz Institute of Medical Sciences, Gulbarga

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, M. S. Ramaiah Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Navodaya Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, RajaRajeswari Medical College and Hospital

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, S.S. Institute of Medical Sciences & Research Centre, Davangere

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Sri Siddhartha Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, St. John's Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Vijayanagar Institute of Medical Sciences

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Vydehi Institute of Medical Sciences and Research Centre

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences, Yenepoya Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University, B.L.D.E.A.'s Shri B.M. Patil Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University, Mahadevappa Rampure Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University, Mysore Medical College

Rajiv Gandhi University, Sri Devaraj Urs Medical College



Rajiv Gandi University of Health Sciences Jawaharlal Nehru Medical College

Rajiv Randhi University of Health Sciences, Bangalore Medical College

Ranchi University, Mahatma Gandhi Memorial Medical College

Ranchi University, Patliputra Medical College

Ranchi University, Rajendra Medical College

Rani Durgavati Vishwavidyalaya Medical College

Rani Durgavati Vishwavidyalaya University, N. S. C. B. Medical College

Ravi Shankar University, J. L. N. Medical College

Sambalpur University, V. S. S. Medical College

Sardar Patel University, Pramukhswami Medical College

Saurashtra University, C.U. Shah Medical College

Saurashtra University, M. P. Shah Medical College

Saurashtra University, Pandit Deendayal Upadhyay Medical College

Saveetha University, Saveetha Medical College and Hospital

Sharda University, School of Medical Sciences & Research

Sher-I-Kashmir Deemed University, Jammu & Kashmir, Sher-I-Kashmir Institute of Medical Sciences

Shivaji University, D.Y. Patil Medical College

Shivaji University, Dr Vaishampayan Memorial Medical College

Shivaji University, Kolhapur, Krishna Institute of Medical Sciences

Shivaji University, Krishna Institute of Medical Sciences

Shivaji University, Miraj Medical College

Sikkim Manipal University of Health, Medical and Technological Sciences, Sikkim Manipal Institute of Medical Sciences

South Gujarat University, Government Medical College

Sri Aurobindo Medical College & Post Graduate Institute, Sri Aurobindo Institute of Medical Sciences

Sri Ramachandra University, Sri Ramachandra Medical College and Research

Sri Siddhartha University, Sri Siddhartha Medical College

Sri Venkatesvara University Medical College

Sri Venkatesvara University, Kurnool Medical College

SRM University (Deemed University) Sri Ramaswamy Memorial Medical College Hospital & Research Centre

Sumandeep Vidyapeeth University, Smt. B.K. Shah Medical Institute & Research Centre (2007-present)

Swami Ramanand Teerth Marathwada University, Government Medical College, Nanded

Swami Ramanand Teerth University, Maharashtra Institute Medical Sciences

Swami Vivekanand Subharti University, Subharti Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. M.G.R. Medical University, Chengalpattu Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. M.G.R. Medical University, Christian Medical College, Vellore

Tamil Nadu Dr. M.G.R. Medical University, Coimbatore Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. M.G.R. Medical University, IRT Perunthurai Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. M.G.R. Medical University, Kilpauk Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. M.G.R. Medical University, Madras Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. M.G.R. Medical University, PSG Institute of Medical Sciences and Research

Tamil Nadu Dr. M.G.R. University, Madurai Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. MGR Medical University, Chennai, Kanyakumari Government Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. MGR Medical University, Chennai, Melmaruvathur Adhiparasakthi Institute of Medical Sciences and Research

Tamil Nadu Dr. MGR Medical University, Chettinad Hospital and Research Institute

Tamil Nadu Dr. MGR Medical University, Government Thoothukudi Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. MGR Medical University, Government Vellore Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. MGR Medical University, K.A.P. Viswanatham Government Medical College

Tamil Nadu Dr. MGR Medical University, Tirunelveli Medical College

Tilka Manjhi Bhagalpur University, Jawaharlal Nehru Medical College, Bhagalpur

Univeristy of Kashmir, Sher-I-Kashmir Institute of Medical Sciences

University of Allahabad, M. L. N. Medical College



University of Bombay, Goa Medical College

University of Bombay, Grant Medical College

University of Bombay, L. T. Municipal Medical College

University of Bombay, Padmashree Dr. D.Y. Patil Medical College

University of Bombay, Seth G. S. Medical College

University of Bombay, Smt. Sitadevi Bijaykumar Jajodia Medical College

University of Bombay, Topiwala National Medical College

University of Calcutta Medical College

University of Calcutta, N. R. S. Medical College

University of Calcutta, National Medical College

University of Calcutta, R. G. Kar Medical College

University of Calicut, Academy of Medical Sciences, Pariyaram

University of Calicut, Jubilee Mission Medical College & Research Institute

University of Calicut, Karuna Medical College

University of Calicut, Trichur Medical College

University of Delhi, College of Medical Sciences

University of Delhi, Lady Hardinge Medical College

University of Delhi, Maulana Azad Medical College

University of Delhi, University College of Medical Sciences and GTB Hospital

University of Health Sciences, Vijayawada, Andhra Pradesh, Kurnool Medical College

University of Health Sciences, Vijayawada, Guntur Medical College

University of Health Sciences, Vijayawada, Kakatiya Medical College

University of Health Sciences, Vijayawada, Osmania Medical College

University of Health Sciences, Vijayawada, S. V. Medical College

University of Jammu Government Medical College

University of Kashmir, Jehlum Valley College of Medical Sciences



University of Kerala Medical College

University of Kerala, Dr. Somervell Memorial C.S.I. Medical College

University of Kerala, Kottayam Medical College

University of Kerala, T. D. Medical College

University of Lucknow, K. G. Medical College

University of Madras Medical College

University of Madras, Chingleput Medical College

University of Madras, Christian Medical College

University of Madras, Jawaharlal Institute

University of Madras, Kilpauk Medical College

University of Madras, Madras Medical College

University of Madras, Madurai Medical College

University of Madras, Stanley Medical College

University of Madras, Thanjavur Medical College

University of Mumbai, Dr D. Y. Patil Medical College

University of Mumbai, Grant Medical College

University of Mumbai, K. J. Somaiya Medical College

University of Mumbai, Lokmanya Tilak Municipal Medical College

University of Mumbai, Mahatma Gandhi Mission's Medical College

University of Mumbai, Seth G. S. Medical College

University of Mumbai, Terna Medical College

University of Mumbai, Thane Municipal Corporation Medical College

University of Mumbai, Topiwala National Medical College

University of Mysore, J. S. S. Medical College

University of Poona, Pravara Rural Hospital and Medical College

University of Pune, Armed Forces Medical College

University of Pune, B. J. Medical College

University of Pune, Bharati Vidyapeeth's Medical College

University of Rajasthan, Dr. S. N. Medical College

University of Rajasthan, J. Nehru Medical College

University of Rajasthan, Mahatma Gandhi Medical College & Hospital

University of Rajasthan, R. N. T. Medical College

University of Rajasthan, S. M. S. Medical College

University of Rajasthan, Sardar Patel Medical College

Utkal University, S. C. B. Medical College

Veer Narmad South Gujarat University, Government Medical College, Surat

Veer Narmad South Gujarat University, Surat Municipal Institute of Medical Education

Veer Narmad South Gujarat University, Swami Vivekanand Institute of Medical Sciences and Research

Vikram University, Ruxmaniben Deepchand Gardi Medical College, Ujjain

Vinayaka Missions University, Aarupadai Veedu Medical College, Pondicherry

Vinayaka Missions University, Vinayaka Mission's Kirupananda Variyar Medical College, Salem

Vinayaka Mission's University, Vinayaka Mission's Medical College, Karaikal

West Bengal University of Health Sciences, Bankura Sammilani Medical College

West Bengal University of Health Sciences, KPC Medical College & Hospital

West Bengal University of Health Sciences, Nilratan Sircar Medical College

Indonesia

Catholic University of Indonesia Atma Jaya

Fakultas Kedokteran Universitas Tarumanagara

Udayana University Faculty of Medicine

Universitas Padjadjaran Faculty of Medicine

University of Airlangga Faculty of Medicine



University of Brawijaya Faculty of Medicine

University of Diponegoro Faculty of Medicine

University of Gadjah Mada Sekip Faculty of Medicine

University of Hasanuddin Faculty of Medicine

University of Indonesia Faculty of Medicine

University of North Sumatra Faculty of Medicine

University of Sam Ratulangi Faculty of Medicine

University of Sriwijaya Faculty of Medicine

University of Trisakti Faculty of Medicine

Islamic Republic of Iran

Ahvaz Jundishapur University of Medical Sciences

Ahwaz Medical School, Ahwaz University of Medical Sciences

Arak University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Ayatollah Taleghani Medical Centre

Babol University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Bandar Abbas University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Birjand University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Bu Ali Sina University School of Medicine

Bushehr University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Fasa Faculty of Medical Sciences

Fasa University of Medical Sciences

Fatemieh University of Medical Sciences

Ghazvin University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Gorgan University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Guilan University of Medical Sciences



Hamadan University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Hormozgan University of Medical Sciences

Iran Medical Centre AKA Iran University of Medical Sciences

Iran University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Isfahan University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Islamic Azad University School of Medicine, Mashhad Branch

Islamic Azad University, Ali Ben Abitalib Medical College

Islamic Azad University, Ardabil Branch Faculty of Medicine

Islamic Azad University, Najaf Abad Medical Facility

Islamic Azad University, Tabriz Medical Branch

Islamic Azad University, Tehran Medical Branch

Islamic Azad University, Tonekabon Branch Faculty of Medicine

Jahrom Faculty of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Jahrom University of Medical Sciences

Kashan University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Kerman University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Kermanshah University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Mashhad University of Medical Sciences AKA Ferdowsi University

Mazandaran University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

National University of Iran Faculty of Medicine

Oromieh University School of Medicine

Oromieh University School of Medicine

Qazvin University of Medical Sciences, Shahid Babaei Faculty of Medicine

Rafsanjan University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Semnan University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Shahed University Faculty of Medicine

Shahid Bahonar University School of Medicine

Shahid Beheshti University of Medical Sciences

Shahid Chamran University AKA Jundi Shapur University

Shahid Sadoughi University of Medical Sciences (Farsi Language Program Only)

Shahr-e-Kord University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Shiraz University Faculty of Medicine AKA Pahlavi University

Shiraz University of Medical Sciences

Tabriz University Faculty of Medicine

Tabriz University of Medical Science Faculty of Medicine

Tehran University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Urmia University of Medical Sciences Faculty of Medicine

West Azerbaijan University of Medical Sciences

Yazd Medical Centre

Zahedan University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Zanjan University of Medical Sciences and Health Services

Iraq

Al-Nahrain University College of Medicine

Al-Qadisiya University College of Medicine

Babylon University College of Medicine

Dohuk College of Medicine

Hawler Medical University College of Medicine

Kufa University Faculty of Medicine

Saddam University Saddam College of Medicine

Tikrit University College of Medicine

University of Al-Mustansiriyah College of Medicine

University of Al-Mustansiriyah Kufa College

University of Anbar College of Medicine

University of Baghdad College of Medicine

University of Baghdad, Al-Kindy College of Medicine

University of Basrah College of Medicine

University of Duhok Faculty of Medical Sciences

University of Mosul College of Medicine

University of Salahadin, Salahadin Medical School

University of Sulaimani, School of Medicine

Ireland

National University of Ireland - Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland - Penang Medical College

National University of Ireland - University College Dublin - Penang Medical College

National University of Ireland University College at Cork

National University of Ireland University College at Dublin

National University of Ireland University College at Galway

Queen's University of Belfast Faculty of Medicine

Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland Medical School

University of Dublin Trinity College School of Physic

University of Dublin, Trinity College Dublin School of Medicine

University of Limerick Graduate Entry Medical School

Israel

Bar Ilan University Faculty of Medicine

Ben Gurion University of the Negrev-Irving and Joyce Goldman School of Med



Ben Gurion University of the Negrev-Program in International Health and Medicine (English Language Program)

Technion Israel Institute of Technology Faculty of Medicine (TeAMS)

Technion-Israel Institute of Technology Faculty of Medicine

Tel Aviv University, Sackler School of Medicine (includes 4-year English Program)

The Hebrew University, Hadassah Medical School

Italy

Catholic University of the Sacred Heart Faculty of Medicine

Free University of Gabriele D'Annunzio Faculty of Medicine

Universitá degli Studi dell'Insubria, Varese - Como

Universitá degli Studi di Milano – Bicocca, Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

Universita Humanitas

Università Vita-Salute San Raffaele Faculty of Medicine and Surgery (Italian Language Only)

University Campus Bio-Medical of Rome

University Dell'Aquila Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Ancona Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Bari Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Bologna Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Brescia Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Cagliari Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Catania Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Ferrara Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Florence Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Genoa Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of Messina Faculty of Medicine and Surgery



University of Milan Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Modena Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Naples Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Naples II Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Padua Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Palermo Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Parma Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Pavia Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Perugia Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Pisa Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Rome-La Sapienza Faculty of Medicine University of Rome-Tor Vergata Faculty of Medicine University of Sassari Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Siena Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Trieste Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Turin Faculty of Medicine and Surgery University of Udine School of Medicine University of Verona Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

Ivory Coast

University of Abidjan Faculty of Medicine

Jamaica

University of the West Indies Faculty of Medical Sciences (Main Campus Only)

Japan

Aichi Medical University

Akita University School of Medicine

Asahikawa Medical College

Chiba University School of Medicine

Dokkyo University School of Medicine

Fukui Medical College

Fukuoka University Faculty of Medicine

Fukushima Imperial Medical College

Gifu University School of Medicine

Gumma Medical College AKA Gunma University School of Medicine

Hamamatsu University School of Medicine

Hirosaki University School of Medicine

Hiroshima University School of Medicine

Hokkaido University School of Medicine

Jichi Medical University

Juntendo University School of Medicine

Kagawa Medical University

Kagoshima University Faculty of Medicine

Kanazawa Medical College

Kanazawa Medical University

Kanazawa University School of Medicine

Kansai Medical University

Keio University School of Medicine

Kinki University School of Medicine

Kitasato University School of Medicine



Kobe University School of Medicine

Kochi Medical School

Kumamoto University School of Medicine

Kurume University School of Medicine

Kyorin University Faculty of Medicine

Kyoto Prefectural University of Medicine

Kyoto University School of Medicine

Kyushu University School of Medicine

Mie University School of Medicine

Miyazaki Medical College

Nagasaki University School of Medicine

Nagoya University School of Medicine

Nara Medical University

Nihon Medical College

Niigata University School of Medicine

Nippon Medical College

Okayama University School of Medicine

Osaka City University

Osaka University School of Medicine

Ryukyu University School of Medicine AKA Okinawa Medical Institute

Saga Medical School

Saitama University School of Medicine

Sangyo University of Occupational and Environmental Health

Sapporo Medical College

Sapporo Medical University

Shiga University of Medical Science

Shimane Medical University

Shinshu University School of Medicine

Showa University School of Medicine

St Marianna Medical College

St. Marianna University School of Medicine

Teikyo University School of Medicine

Toho University Schoool of Medicine AKA Teikoku Womens Medical College

Tohoku University School of Medicine

Tokai University School of Medicine

Tokushima University School of Medicine

Tokyo Jikei Medical College

Tokyo Joshi Medical College

Tokyo Medical and Dental University

Tokyo Medical College

Tokyo Medical University

Tokyo Special Medical College

Tokyo Women's Medical University

Tokyo Women's Medical College

Tottori University School of Medicine

Toyama Medical and Pharmaceutical University Faculty of Medicine

Toyo Medical College

University of Miyazaki Faculty of Medicine

University of Tokyo School of Medicine

University of Toyama School of Medicine

University of Tsukuba School of Medicine

Wakayama Medical College

Wakayama Medical University

Wakayama Prefectural Medical College

Yamagata University School of Medicine

Yamaguchi University Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences

Yamanashi Medical College

Yokohama City University School of Medicine

Jordan

Faculty of Medicine, Jordan University of Science and Technology

Hashemite University Faculty of Medicine

Mu'tah University Faculty of Medicine

University of Jordan Faculty of Medicine

Kazakhstan

Kazakh National Medical University Named After S. Asfendiarov

Semey State Medical University

Kenya

Moi University College of Health Sciences, School of Medicine

Moi University Faculty of Health Sciences

Moi University School of Medicine

University of Nairobi College of Health Sciences

Republic of Korea

Ajou University School of Medicine

Catholic Medical College



Catholic University of Daegu

Catholic University of Korea, College of Medicine

CHA University School of Medicine

Chonbuk National University College of Medicine

Chonnam National University College of Medicine

Chosun University College of Medicine

Chungang University College of Medicine

Chungbuk National University College of Medicine

Chungnam National University College of Medicine

Dankook University College of Medicine

Dong-A University College of Medicine

Dongguk University College of Medicine

Eulji University, College of Medicine

Ewha Womans University School of Medicine

Gachon University College of Medicine

Gachon University School of Medicine

Gyeongsang National University College of Medicine

Hallym University Faculty of Medicine

Hanyang University College of Medicine

Inha University College of Medicine

Inha University School of Medicine

In-Je College School of Medicine

Kangwon National University College of Medicine (1997-2007)

Kangwon National University College of Medicine (2008-Present)

Keimyung University College of Medicine

Konkuk University School of Medicine

Konyang University College of Medicine

Korea University College of Medicine

Kosin Medical College

Kyunghee University College of Medicine

Kyungpook National University College of Medicine

Pochon CHA University

Pusan National University College of Medicine

Seoul National University College of Medicine

Soonchunhyang University College of Medicine

Sungkyunkwan University School of Medicine

University of Ulsan College of Medicine

Wonkwang University School of Medicine

Yeungnam University College of Medicine

Yonsei University College of Medicine

Yonsei University Wonju Medical College

Kuwait

Kuwait University Faculty of Medicine

Kyrgyzstan

Kyrgyz State Medical Academy

Kyrgyz-Russian Slavic University

Latvia

Riga Stradins University

Lebanon

American University of Beirut Faculty of Medicine (English Language Program)

Beirut Arab University Faculty of Medicine

Lebanese American University, Gilbert and Rose-Marie Chagoury School of Medicine

Lebanese University School of Medicine

St Joseph's University Faculty of Medicine

University of Balamand Faculty of Medicine and Medical Sciences

Liberia

University of Liberia, A. M. Dogliotti College of Medicine

Libyan Arab Jamahiriya

7th April University Faculty of Medicine

Al Arab Medical University Faculty of Medicine

Aljabal Algharbi University Faculty of Medicine, Zawia Campus

Garyounis University Faculty of Medicine

University of Al Fateh Faculty of Medicine

University of Tripoli Faculty of Medicine

University of Zawia Faculty of Medicine

University of Zawia Medical School

Lithuania

Kaunas Medical University

Vilniaus University Faculty of Medicine

Macedonia

SS. Cyril and Methdius University Skopje

Madagascar

University of Madagascar Faculty of Medicine

Malaysia

International Islamic University Malaysia

International Medical University

National University of Malaysia Faculty of Medicine

Universiti Sains Malaysia School of Medical Sciences

University of Malaya Faculty of Medicine

Malta

University of Malta Medical School

Mauritius

University of Mauritius, SSR Medical College

Mexico

Autonomous Metropolitan University of Xochimilco

Autonomous State University of Mexico

Autonomous University "Benito Juarez" of Oaxaca

Autonomous University of Aguascalientes Biomedical Center

Autonomous University of Baja California Mexicali School of Medicine

Autonomous University of Baja California Tijuana School of Medicine



Autonomous University of Chiapas School of Medicine

Autonomous University of Chihuahua Faculty of Medicine

Autonomous University of Ciudad Juarez School of Medicine (recognized through 11/30/2013 only)

Autonomous University of Coahuila Faculty of Medicine

Autonomous University of Guadalajara Faculty of Medicine (The 4-year international curriculum is approved for students who matriculated on or after 01/01/2014.) (The 5-year curriculum remains approved.)

Autonomous University of Guerrero School of Medicine

Autonomous University of Hidalgo School of Medicine

Autonomous University of Nayarit School of Human Medicine

Autonomous University of Nuevo Leon Faculty of Medicine

Autonomous University of Puebla School of Medicine (coursework prior to June 29, 2013)

Autonomous University of San Luis Potosi Faculty of Medicine

Autonomous University of Sinaloa School of Medicine

Autonomous University of Tamaulipas Faculty of Medicine (recognized through 11/30/2013 only)

Autonomous University of the State of Morelos (recognized through 5/31/2014 only)

Autonomous University of Yucatan Faculty of Medicine

Autonomous University of Zacatecas School of Medicine

Centro Estudios Universitarios Xochicalco Escuela de Medicina, Tijuana

Escuela Nacional de Medicina y Homeopatia del Instituto Politecnico Nacional

Institute of Technical-Superior Studies of Monterrey

Juarez University of the State of Durango (recognized through 5/31/2014 only)

Mexican-American University of the North School of Medicine (recognized through 5/31/2014 only)

Michoacan University of San Nicolas of Hidalgo

Military Medical School

National Autonomous University of Mexico Faculty of Medicine

National Polytechnic Institute Superior School of Medicine

Panamerican University School of Medicine

Regional University of the Southeast School of Medicine

Universidad Cristobal Colon Calasanz Campus

Universidad de Sonora

University of Anahuac School of Medicine

University of Colima School of Medicine

University of Guadalajara Faculty of Medicine

University of Guanajuato Faculty of Medicine

University of La Salle Mexican School of Medicine

University of Montemorelos School of Medicine

University of Monterrey Faculty of Medicine

University of the Northeast School of Medicine

University of Veracruz Faculty of Medicine (recognized through 11/30/2013 only)

University of Xochicalco Center of Studies (Ensenada Campus Only)

University of Yucatan Faculty of Medicine

Valley University of the Brave

Republic of Moldava

State Medical University N Testemitanu of Republic of Moldova

Mongolia

Health Sciences University of Mongolia

Mongolian National Medical University

National University of Medical Sciences

Morocco

Cadi Ayyad University Faculty of Medicine and Pharmacy of Marrakech

Hassan II University Faculty of Medicine and Pharmacy

Mohammed V University Faculty of Medicine and Pharmacy

Université Sidi Mohammed Ben Abdellah Fez Faculty of Medicine and Pharmacy

Mozambique

Eduardo Mondlane University Faculty of Medicine

Myanmar

Institute of Medicine I

Institute of Medicine II

Mandalay Institute of Medicine

University of Medicine I

University of Medicine II

University of Medicine, Mandalay

Nepal

B.P. Koirala Institute of Health Sciences

Kathmandu University School of Medical Sciences

Kathmandu University, College of Medical Sciences, Bharatpur

Kathmandu University, Kathmandu Medical College

Kathmandu University, Manipal College of Medical Sciences

Kathmandu University, Nepal Medical College

Tribhuvan University Institute of Medicine

Netherlands

Erasmus University of Rotterdam Faculty of Medicine

Free University of Amsterdam Faculty of Medicine

Leiden University Medical Center

Radboud University Nijmegen AKA Catholic University

University of Amsterdam Faculty of Medicine

University of Groningen Faculty of Medicine

University of Leiden Faculty of Medicine

University of Limburg at Maastricht Faculty of Medicine

University of Utrecht Faculty of Medicine

Vrije University, Faculty of Medicine

Netherlands Antilles

Saba University School of Medicine (coursework from 1/1/02 to present)

New Zealand

University of Auckland School of Medicine

University of Otago Medical School

Nicaragua

National Autonomous University of Nicaragua Faculty of Medicine

Nigeria

Abia State University College of Medicine and Health Sciences

Ahmadu Bello University Faculty of Medicine

Ambrose Alli University, College of Medicine

Bayero University Faculty of Medicine

Bendel State University, College of Medicine

Danfodiyo University College of Health Sciences

Ebonyi State University College of Health Sciences

Edo State University, College of Medicine

Ladoke Akintola University of Technology, College of Health Sciences

Lagos State University College of Medicine

Nnamdi Azikiwe University College of Medical Sciences

Obafemi Awolowo University College of Health Sciences

Ogun State University Obafemi Awolowo College of Health Sciences

Olabisi Onabanjo University, Obafemi Awolowo College of Health Sciences

University of Benin College of Medical Sciences

University of Calabar College of Medical Sciences

University of Ibadan College of Medicine

University of Ife Faculty of Health Sciences

University of Ilorin Faculty of Health Sciences

University of Jos Faculty of Medical Sciences

University of Lagos College of Medicine

University of Maiduguri College of Medical Sciences

University of Nigeria College of Medicine

University of Port Harcourt College of Health Sciences

Norway

Norwegian University of Science and Technology Faculty of Medicine

University of Bergen Medical Faculty

University of Oslo Medical Faculty

Oman

Sultan Qaboos University

Pakistan

Aga Khan University, Aga Khan Medical College

Bahria University, Frontier Medical College

Bahria University, Shifa College of Medicine

Bahuddin Zakaria University, Nishtar Medical College

Baqai Medical University, Baqai Medical College

Baqai Medical University, Kabir Medical College

Dow University of Health Sciences, Dow Medical College

Dow University of Health Sciences, Sindh Medical College

Fatima Jinnah Medical College for Women

Hamdard University College of Medicine and Dentistry

Hazara University, Ayub Medical College

Islamia University, Quaid-E-Azam Medical College

Isra University Faculty of Medicine and Allied Medical Sciences

Khyber Medical University, Ayub Medical College

Khyber Medical University, Khyber Girls Medical College

Khyber Medical University, Khyber Medical College, Peshawar

Khyber Medical University, Saidu Medical College Swat

King Edward Medical University, Lahore

Liaquat University of Health Sciences, Chandka Medical College

Liaquat University of Medical & Health Sciences, Nawabshah Medical College for Girls

Liaquat University of Medical and Health Sciences



National University of Sciences and Technology, Army Medical College

Peoples University of Medical & Health Sciences for Women

Quaid-e-Azam University, Army Medical College

Riphah International University, Islamic International Medical College

Shaheed Mohtarma Benazir Bhutto Medical University, Chandka Medical College

Shifa Tameer-e-Millat University, Shifa College of Medicine

University of Baluchistan, Bolan Medical College

University of Health Sciences Lahore, Allama Iqbal Medical College

University of Health Sciences Lahore, Lahore Medical and Dental College

University of Health Sciences Lahore, Rawalpindi Medical College

University of Health Sciences Lahore, Shalamar Medical and Dental College

University of Health Sciences, Lahore, CMH Lahore Medical College & Institute of Dentistry

University of Health Sciences, Lahore, F.M.H. College of Medicine and Dentistry

University of Health Sciences, Lahore, Nishtar Medical College, Multan

University of Health Sciences, Lahore, Punjab Medical College

University of Health Sciences, Lahore, Quaid-e-Azam Medical College

University of Health Sciences, Lahore, Services Institute of Medical Sciences

University of Health Sciences, Lahore, Wah Medical College

University of Karachi, Baqai Medical College

University of Karachi, Dow Medical College

University of Karachi, Jinnah Medical and Dental College

University of Karachi, Karachi Medical and Dental College

University of Karachi, Liaquat National Medical College

University of Karachi, Sind Medical College

University of Lahore, University College of Medicine & Dentistry

University of Peshawar, Ayub Medical College

University of Peshawar, Khyber Medical College

University of Sind, Chandka Medical College

University of Sind, Liaquat Medical College

University of Sind, Nawabshah Medical College

University of Sindh, Peoples Medical College for Girls, Nawabshah

University of the Punjab, Allama Igbal Medical College

University of the Punjab, F.M.H. Medical College

University of the Punjab, King Edward Medical College

University of the Punjab, Nishtar Medical College

University of the Punjab, Punjab Medical College

University of the Punjab, Rawalpindi Medical College

Ziauddin University, Ziauddin Medical College

Palestinian Authority

Al-Quds University Faculty of Medicine

An-Najah National University Faculty of Medicine & Health Sciences

Panama

University of Panama Faculty of Medicine

Papua New Guinea

University of Papua New Guinea Faculty of Medicine

Paraguay

National University of Asuncion Faculty of Medical Sciences

Peru

Catholic University of Santa Maria Faculty of Human Medicine

Greater National University of San Marcos Academic Program

National University of Federico Villarreal Academic Program

National University of San Agustin Academic Program

National University of Trujillo Academic Program

National University San Luis Gonzaga of Ica

Pedro Ruiz Gallo National University School of Medicine

Peruvian University of Cayetano Heredia Academic Program

San Marcos National University – San Fernando School of Medicine

Scientific University of the South, Faculty of Health Sciences

Universidad Nacional de San Antonio Abad del Cusco Facultad de Medicina Humana

Universidad Peruana Cayetano Heredia Facultad de Medicina Alberto Hurtado

Universidad Privada de Tacna Facultad de Ciencias de la Salud, Escuela Profesional de Medicina Humana

Universidad Ricardo Palma Facultad de Medicina Humana

University of San Martin of Porres Faculty of Medicine

Philippines

Angeles University Foundation College of Medicine

Bicol Christian College of Medicine

Cebu Doctors College of Medicine

Cebu Institute of Medicine

Davao Medical School Foundation

De La Salle Health Sciences Institute College of Medicine

De La Salle University Health Sciences Campus

Divine Word University College of Medicine

Emilio Aguinaldo College of Medicine AKA De La Salle University College of Medicine

Far Eastern University, Dr. Nicanor Reyes Medical Foundation

Fatima College of Medicine

Iloilo Doctors College of Medicine

Lyceum Northwestern, Dr. Francisco Q. Duque Medical Foundation

Manila Central University College of Medicine

Mindanao State University College of Medicine

Philippine Muslim-Christian College of Medicine Foundation

Remedios T. Romualdez Medical Foundation

Saint Louis University School of Medicine

Silliman University Medical School

Southwestern University, Matias H. Aznar Memorial College of Medicine

St. Louis University College of Medicine

University of Perpetual Help Rizal Jonelta Foundation School of Medicine

University of Perpetual Help System College of Medicine

University of Santo Tomas Faculty of Medicine and Surgery

University of the City of Manila College of Medicine

University of the East, Ramon Magsaysay Memorial Medical Center

University of the Philippines College of Medicine

University of the Visayas, Gullas College of Medicine

Virgen Milagrosa Educational Institution

West Visayas State College School of Medicine

West Visayas State University College of Medicine

William H. Quasha Memorial St. Luke's College of Medicine

Xavier University Dr. Jose P. Rizal College of Medicine

Poland

Academy of Medicine of Bydgoszcz

Jagiellonian University Medical College (includes English program)

Karol Marcinkowski University of Medical Sciences in Poznan Faculty II

Medical Academy im. Piastó Slaskich of Wroclaw

Medical Academy of Bialystok

Medical Academy of Danzig AKA Medical Academy of Gdansk

Medical Academy of Juliana Marchlewski in Bialystok

Medical Academy of Lodz

Medical Academy of Lublin

Medical Academy of Mikolaja Kopernika of Krakow

Medical Academy of Poznan Faculty I

Medical Academy of Warsaw

Medical Academy of Wroclaw

Medical University of Bialystok

Medical University of Gdansk Faculty of Medicine

Medical University of Lodz Faculty of Medicine

Medical University of Lublin (English Program)

Medical University of Silesia School of Medicine in Katowice

Medical University of Silesia School of Medicine in Katowice - English Language Program

Medical University of Warsaw (includes English Program)

Pomorska Medical Academy AKA Pomeranian Academy

Poznan University of Medical Sciences (English Program)

Silesia Medical Academy of Ludwika Warynski Katowice

Wroclaw Medical University Faculty of Medicine

Portugal

Universidade Nova De Lisboa Faculdade de Ciências Médicas

University of Coimbra Faculty of Medicine

University of Lisboa Faculty of Medicine of Lisboa

University of Porto Faculty of Medicine

Qatar

Weill Cornell Medical College in Qatar

Romania

"Lucian Blaga" University Faculty of Medicine "Victor Papilian"

Faculty of Medicine in Craiova

Institute of Medicine and Pharmacy 'Carol Davila'

Institute of Medicine and Pharmacy in Bucharest

Institute of Medicine and Pharmacy in Cluj-Napoca

Institute of Medicine and Pharmacy in Iasi AKA Grigore T. Popa

Institute of Medicine and Pharmacy in Tirgu-Mures

Institute of Medicine in Timisoara

Ovidius University of Constanta Faculty of Medicine

University of Medicine and Pharmacy 'Carol Davila'

University of Medicine and Pharmacy in Timisoara

University of Medicine and Pharmacy 'Iuliu Hatieganu'

University of Medicine and Pharmacy Tîrgu Mureş Faculty of Medicine (Romanian and Hungarian languages only)

University of Medicine and Pharmacy Victor Babes

University of Oradea Faculty of Medicine

Russian Federation

"Aieti" Highest Medical School

Alma-Ata Medical Institute

Altai State Medical Institute

Amur State Medical Academy

Andizan Medical Institute of M. I. Kalinina

Arhangelsk Medical Institute

Astrahan Medical Institute

Azerbaijan Medical Institute of N. Narimanova

Bashkir State Medical University

Baskirian State Medical University

Celinograd Medical Institute

Celiabinsk Medical Institute

Central Asian Medical Pediatric Institute

Cernovick Medical Institute

Chelyabinsk State Medical Academy

Chuvash State University Medical Faculty

Cita Medical Institute

Crimean Medical Institute

Dagestan State Medical Academy

Dnepropetrovsk Medical Institute

Doneck Medical Institute

Far Eastern State University of Medicine

First Leningrad Medical Institute of I. P. Pavlova

Grodnen Medical Institute



Habarov State Medical Institute

I.M. Sechenov 1st Moscow Medical Institute

I.M. Sechenov First Moscow State Medical University

I.M. Sechenov Moscow Medical Academy

Irkutsk Medical Institute

Ivano-Frankovsk Medical Institute

Ivanovo Medical Institute of A. S. Bubnova

Izhevsk State Medical Academy

Izhevsk State Medical Institute

Izhevsk State Medical Institute of the Order of Friendship of Peoples

Jaroslav Medical Institute

Kabardino-Balkarsky University Faculty of Medicine

Kalinin State Medical Institute AKA Tver State Medical Academy

Karaganda Medical Institute

Kaunas Medical Institute

Kazan Medical Institute of S. V. Kurasova

Kazan State Medical University

Kemerovo Medical Institute

Kharkov State Medical University AKA Har'kov Medical Institute

Kiev Medical Institute AKA Ukrainian State Medical University

Kirgiz Medical Institute

Kisinev Medical Institute

Krasnojarsk Medical Institute

Kuban State Medical Academy

Kujbisev Medical Institute AKA Samara State Medical University

Kursk Medical Institute

Kursk State Medical University (Russian Language Only)

Leningrad Pediatric Medical Institute

Leningrad Sanitary-Hygienic Medical Institute

Lomonosov Moscow State University

Lugansk State Medical University

L'vov Medical Institute

Medical Institute of Aktjubinsk

Military Medical Academy

Minsk Medical Institute

Mordovsk University Faculty of Medicine

Moscow Institute of Medicine and Dentistry

Moscow Medical Stomatological Institute

Moscow State University of Medicine and Dentistry

N.P. Ogarev Mordovian State University

Nizegorod State Medical Academy

Nizny Novgorod State Medical Academy AKA Gor'kov State Medical Institute

North-Western Medical University named after I.I. Mechnikov

Novosibirsk Medical Institute

Novosibirsk State Medical Academy

Novosibirsk State Medical University

O. O. Bogomolets National Medical University

Odessa Medical Institute of N. I. Pirogova

Ogarev Mordovia State University Institute of Medicine

Omsk Medical Institute of M. I. Kalinina

Orenburg Medical Institute

Orenburg State Medical Academy

Perm State Medical Academy

Petrozavodsk University Faculty of Medicine

Poltava Medical Stomatological Institute

Riga Medical Institute

Rjazan State Medical University

Rostov State Medical University

Russian "People's Friendship" University AKA P. Lumumby

Russian National Research Medical University named after N.I. Pirogov

Russian State Medical University

Saint Petersburg Medical Academy of Postgraduate Studies

Saint Petersburg State I. P. Pavlov Medical University

Saint Petersburg State Medical Academy

Saint Petersburg State Pediatric Medical Academy

Samarkand Medical Institute of I. P. Pavlova

Saratov State Medical Institute

Second Moscow N.I. Pirogov State Medical Institute

Semipalatinsk Medical Institute

Severo-Osetinsk Med Institute AKA North Osetian State Medical Academy

Siberian Medical University

Siberian State Medical University

Smolensk Medical Institute

Smolensk State Medical Academy Faculty of Medicine (Faculty for Foreign Students - English Language Program- is not recognized)

South-Ural State Medical University

Stavropol Medical Institute

Sverdlovsk Medical Institute

Tadzhik Medical Institute

Tartu University Faculty of Medicine

Taskent Medical Institute

Tbilisi Medical Institute

Ternopol Medical Institute

Tjumen State Medical Academy

Tomsk Institute of Medicine

Tselinograd State Medical Institute

Turkmen Medical Institute

Ulyanovsk State University Medical Faculty, Institute of Medicine, Ecology, and Physical Education

Ural State Medical Academy

Ustinov Medical Institute AKA Izhevsk Medical Institute

Ustinov State Medical Institute of the Order of Friendship of Peoples

Uzgorod University Faculty of Medicine

Vilniaus University Faculty of Medicine

Vinnica Medical Institute of N. I. Pirogova

Vitebsk Medical Institute

Vladivostok Medical Institute

Volgograd Medical Academy

Volgograd Medical Institute

Volgograd State Medical Academy

Volgograd State Medical University

Voronez Medical Institute of N. N. Burdenko

Voroshilovgrad Medical Institute

Vorosilovograd Medical Institute

Yaroslav State Medical Academy

Yaroslav State Medical Institute

Yaroslav-the-Wise Novgorod State University

Zaporoz Medical Institute

Rwanda

National University of Rwanda Faculty of Medicine

Saint Kitts and Nevis

Medical University of the Americas (Students who matriculated on May 1, 2015 forward)

Saudi Arabia

Alfaisal University College of Medicine

King Abdul Aziz University College of Medicine

King Faisal University College of Medicine

King Khalid University College of Medicine

King Saud University College of Medicine

Qassim University College of Medicine

Taibah University College of Medicine

Umm Al Qura University Faculty of Medicine and Medical Sciences

University of Dammam College of Medicine

Scotland

University of Aberdeen Faculty of Medicine

University of Dundee Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry

University of Edinburgh Medical School

University of Glasgow Faculty of Medicine

University of St. Andrews The Medical School

Senegal

Université Cheikh Anta Diop de Dakar Faculté de Médecine, de Pharmacie et d'Odontologie

Serbia

University of Belgrade School of Medicine

University of Kragujevac Faculty of Medicine

University of Niš Faculty of Medicine

University of Novi Sad Faculty of Medicine

Sierra Leone

University of Sierra Leone College of Medicine & Allied Health Sciences

Singapore

Duke-NUS Graduate Medical School Singapore

National University of Singapore Faculty of Medicine

National University of Singapore, Yong Loo Lin School of Medicine

Sint Maarten

American University of the Caribbean School of Medicine

Slovakia

Comenius University of Bratislava, Jessenius Faculty of Medicine in Martin

Komensky University Faculty of Medicine Bratislava

Komensky University Faculty of Medicine Martin

P. J. Safarika University Faculty of Medicine

Slovenia

University of Ljubljani

Somalia

National University of Somalia Faculty of Medicine

South Africa

Faculty of Health Sciences of the University of the Witwatersrand

University of Cape Town Faculty of Medicine

University of Kwazulu-Natal, Nelson R. Mandela School of Medicine

University of Natal Faculty of Medicine

University of Pretoria Faculty of Medicine

University of Stellenbosch Faculty of Medicine

University of the Orange Free State

University of Transkei Faculty of Medicine

Walter Sisulu University

Spain

Autonomous University of Barcelona Faculty of Medicine

Autonomous University of Madrid Faculty of Medicine

Complutense University of Madrid Faculty of Medicine

Universidad de Las Palmas de Gran Canaria Facultad de Ciencias de la Salud

Universidad Miguel Hernández de Elche Facultad de Medicina

Universitat Pompeu Fabra School of Health and Life Sciences

University of Alcala de Henares Faculty of Medicine

University of Barcelona Faculty of Medicine

University of Cadiz Faculty of Medicine

University of Cantabria Faculty of Medicine

University of Cordoba Faculty of Medicine

University of Extremadura Faculty of Medicine

University of Granada Faculty of Medicine

University of La Laguna Faculty of Medicine

University of Malaga Faculty of Medicine

University of Murcia Faculty of Medicine

University of Navarre Faculty of Medicine

University of Oviedo Faculty of Medicine

University of Pais Vasco Faculty of Medicine

University of Rovira I. Virgili Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences

University of Salamanca Faculty of Medicine

University of Santander Faculty of Medicine

University of Santiago Faculty of Medicine

University of Seville Faculty of Medicine

University of Valencia Faculty of Medicine

University of Valladolid Faculty of Medicine

University of Zaragoza Faculty of Medicine

Sri Lanka

North Colombo Medical College

North Colombo Private Medical College

University of Colombo Faculty of Medicine

University of Jaffna Faculty of Medicine

University of Kelaniya Faculty of Medicine

University of Peradeniya Faculty of Medicine

University of Ruhana Faculty of Medicine

University of Sri Jayewardenepura Faculty of Medical Sciences

Sudan

Ahfad University for Women School of Medicine

Omdurman Islamic University Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences

University of Gezira Faculty of Medicine

University of Juba College of Medicine

University of Kassala Faculty of Medicine

University of Khartoum Faculty of Medicine

University of Medical Sciences & Technology Faculty of Medicine

University of Science & Technology Faculty of Medicine

University of Sinnar Faculty of Medicine & Health Sciences

Suriname

University of Suriname Faculty of Medical Sciences

Sweden

Karolinska Institute Faculty of Medicine

University of Goteborg Faculty of Medicine

University of Linkoping Faculty of Medicine

University of Lund Faculty of Medicine

University of Umea Faculty of Medicine

University of Uppsala Faculty of Medicine

Switzerland

University Medical Center of Geneva Faculty of Medicine

University of Basel Faculty of Mecicine

University of Bern Faculty of Medicine

University of Lausanne Faculty of Medicine

University of Zurich Faculty of Medicine

Syrian Arab Republic

Al-Baath University Faculty of Medicine

Al-Furat University Faculty of Medicine

University of Aleppo Faculty of Medicine

University of Damascus Faculty of Medicine

University of Tichreen AKA University of Tehrive Faculty of Medicine

University of Tishreen Faculty of Medicine

Taiwan

Chang Gung University College of Medicine

China Medical College

China Medical University

Chung Shan Medical Junior College

Chung Shan Medical University

Chung-Shan Medical and Dental College

Fu Jen Catholic University

Kaohsiung Medical University

National Cheng Kung University College of Medicine

National Defense Medical Center

National Taiwan University College of Medicine

National Yang-Ming Medical College

National Yang-Ming University School of Medicine

Taipei Medical College

Taipei Medical University

Tzu Chi College of Medicine, Humanities and Social Sciences

Tzu Chi Medical College

Tzu Chi University College of Medicine

United Republic of Tanzania

International Medical & Technological University

University of Dar Es Salaam Faculty of Medicine

Thailand

Chiang Mai University Faculty of Medicine

Chulalongkorn University Faculty of Medicine

Khon Kaen University Faculty of Medicine

Mahidol University Ramathibodi Hospital Faculty of Medicine

Mahidol University Siriraj Hospital Faculty of Medicine

Mahidol University, Bangkok Metropolitan Administration Medical College & Vajira Hospital

Mahidol University, Phramongkutklao College of Medicine

Naresuan University Faculty of Medicine

Pramongkutklao College of Medicine

Prince of Songkla University Faculty of Medicine

Srinakharinwirot University Faculty of Medicine

Thammasat University Faculty of Medicine

Togo

University of Benin Faculty of Medicine

Trinidad and Tobago

University of the West Indies-Faculty of Medicine St Augustine

Tunisia

Faculty of Medicine of "Ibn El Jazzar" de Sousse

Faculty of Medicine of Monastir

Faculty of Medicine of Sfax

Faculty of Medicine of Tunis

Turkey

Akdeniz University Faculty of Medicine

Anadolu University AKA University of Osmangazi Medical School

Baskent University Faculty of Medicine

Celal Bayar University Faculty of Medicine

Cukurova University Faculty of Medicine

Dicle University School of Medicine

Erciyes University Faculty of Medicine

Gazi University Faculty of Medicine

Gulhane Military Medical Academy School of Medicine

Hacettepe University Faculty of Medicine

Hacettepe University Faculty of Medicine (English Language Only)

Istanbul University, Cerrahpasa School of Medicine (includes English Language)

Karadeniz Technical University Faculty of Medicine

Koç University School of Medicine

Manisa Celal Bayar University Faculty of Medicine

Mustafa Kemal University, Tayfur Ata Sökmen Faculty of Medicine

Trakya University Faculty of Medicine

University of Ankara Faculty of Medicine

University of Dokuz Eylul Faculty of Medicine

University of Ege Faculty of Medicine

University of Istanbul Faculty of Medicine

University of Marmara Faculty of Medicine

University of Ondokuzmayis Faculty of Medicine

University of Uludag Faculty of Medicine

Yeditepe University Faculty of Medicine

Uganda

Makerere University Medical School

Ukraine

Bogomolets National Medical University

Bukovinian State Medical Academy

Chernovitsky Medical Institute

Crimea Medical Institute named after S.I. Georgievsky

Crimea State Medical University named after S.I. Georgievsky

Crimean Medical Institute

Danylo Halytsky Lviv State Medical University

Dnipropetrovsk State Medical Academy

Donetsk State M. Gorky Medical University

I. Ya. Horbachevsky Ternopil State Medical Academy (1997-2004) (Ukrainian Language Program Only)

I. Ya. Horbachevsky Ternopil State Medical University (2004-present) (Ukrainian Language Program Only)

Ivano-Frankivsk National Medical University

Ivano-Frankivsk State Medical Academy

Ivano-Frankivsk State Medical Institute

Kharkiv National V.N. Karazin University

Kharkov Medical Institute

Kharkov National Medical University

Kharkov State Medical University

Lugansk Medical Institute

Lugansk State Medical University

Odessa State Medical University

Stanislav State Medical Institute

Sumy State University

Ternopil State Medical Institute

The Dniepropetrovsk Medical Institute

Uzhhorod National University, Faculty of Medicine (Ukrainian Language Program Only)

Vinnica State Medical University n.a. M.I. Pirogov

Vinnitsa National Pirogov Memorial Medical University

Zaporozhye State Medical University

United Arab Emirates

Dubai Medical College for Girls

United Arab Emirates University Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences

United States

Albany Medical College

Albany Medical College of Union University

Albert Einstein College of Medicine of Yeshiva University

Allegheny University of the Health Sciences - MCP Hahnemann

Baylor College of Medicine

Boston University School of Medicine

Bowman Gray School of Medicine of Wake Forest University

Brown University Program in Medicine

California Northstate University College of Medicine (Preliminary Accreditation 2015)

California University of Science and Medicine – School of Medicine (Preliminary Accreditation 2018)

Carle Illinois College of Medicine (Preliminary Accreditation 2017)

Case Western Reserve University School of Medicine

Central Michigan University College of Medicine

Charles E. Schmidt College of Medicine at Florida Atlantic University

CMDNJ – Rutgers Medical College

Columbia University College of Physicians and Surgeons

Columbia University Vagelos College of Physicians and Surgeons

Commonwealth Medical College

Cooper Medical School of Rowan University

Cornell University Medical College

Creighton University School of Medicine

CUNY School of Medicine (Preliminary Accreditation 2015)

Dartmouth Medical School



David Geffen School of Medicine at UCLA

Donald and Barbara Zucker School of Medicine at Hofstra/Northwell

Drexel University College of Medicine

Duke University School of Medicine

East Carolina University School of Medicine

East Tennessee State University College of Medicine

East Tennessee State University James H. Quillen College of Medicine

Eastern Virginia Medical School

Emory University School of Medicine

Finch University of Health Sciences, Chicago Medical School

Florida International University Herbert Wertheim College of Medicine

Florida State University College of Medicine

Frank H. Netter MD School of Medicine at Quinnipiac University

Geisel School of Medicine at Dartmouth

Geisinger Commonwealth School of Medicine

George Washington University School of Medicine

Georgetown University School of Medicine

Hahnemann University School of Medicine

Harvard Medical School

Hofstra North Shore - LIJ School of Medicine at Hofstra University

Howard University College of Medicine

Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai

Indiana University School of Medicine

Jefferson Medical College of Thomas Jefferson University

John A. Burns School of Medicine University of Hawaii at Manoa

Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine



Lewis Katz School of Medicine at Temple University

Loma Linda University School of Medicine

Louisiana State University School of Medicine in New Orleans

Louisiana State University School of Medicine in Shreveport

Loyola University of Chicago Stritch School of Medicine

Marquette School of Medicine

Marshall University Joan C. Edwards School of Medicine

Marshall University School of Medicine

Mayo Clinic School of Medicine

Mayo Medical School

McGovern Medical School at the University of Texas Health Science Center at Houston

MCP Hahnemann University

Medical College of Georgia

Medical College of Georgia at Augusta University

Medical College of Georgia at Georgia Regents University

Medical College of Ohio

Medical College of Pennsylvania

Medical College of Wisconsin

Medical University of South Carolina College of Medicine

Meharry Medical College School of Medicine

Mercer University School of Medicine

Michigan State University College of Human Medicine

Morehouse School of Medicine

Mount Sinai School of Medicine of New York University

New York Medical College

New York University School of Medicine



Northeast Ohio Medical University

Northeastern Ohio Universities College of Medicine

Northwestern University Feinberg School of Medicine

Northwestern University Medical School

Nova Southeastern University Dr. Kiran C. Patel College of Allopathic Medicine (Preliminary Accreditation 2017)

Oakland University William Beaumont School of Medicine

Ohio State University College of Medicine

Oral Roberts University School of Medicine

Oregon Health & Science University School of Medicine

Oregon Health Sciences University School of Medicine

Paul L. Foster School of Medicine Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center

Pennsylvania State University College of Medicine

Perelman School of Medicine at the University of Pennsylvania

Ponce Health Sciences University School of Medicine

Ponce School of Medicine

Robert Larner, M.D. College of Medicine at the University of Vermont

Rosalind Franklin University, The Chicago Medical School

Rush Medical College of Rush University

Rutgers New Jersey Medical School

Rutgers, Robert Wood Johnson Medical School

Saint Louis University School of Medicine

San Juan Bautista School of Medicine (Effective Beginning Academic Year 2007-2008; Note: Course work completed before 2007 is not acceptable for licensure in California)

Seton Hall-Hackensack Meridian School of Medicine (Preliminary Accreditation 2018)

Sidney Kimmel Medical College at Thomas Jefferson University

Southern Illinois University School of Medicine



Stanford University School of Medicine

State University of New York at Buffalo School of Medicine

State University of New York at Stony Brook Health Sciences Center

State University of New York Health Science Center at Brooklyn

State University of New York Health Science Center at Syracuse

State University of New York Upstate Medical College

State University of New York Upstate Medical University

State University of New York, Downstate Medical Center College of Medicine

Temple University School of Medicine

Texas A & M University College of Medicine

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center School of Medicine

Texas Tech University School of Medicine

The Brody School of Medicine at East Carolina University

The Warren Alpert School of Medicine of Brown University

Tufts University School of Medicine

Tulane University School of Medicine

UMDNJ New Jersey Medical School

UMDNJ Robert Wood Johnson Medical School

Uniformed Services University of The Health Sciences

Universidad Central del Caribe School of Medicine

University of Alabama School of Medicine

University of Arizona College of Medicine

University of Arizona College of Medicine – Phoenix

University of Arkansas College of Medicine

University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences College of Medicine

University of California Davis School of Medicine



University of California Irvine College of Medicine

University of California Los Angeles School of Medicine

University of California San Diego School of Medicine

University of California San Francisco School of Medicine

University of California, Riverside School of Medicine

University of Central Florida

University of Chicago Pritzker School of Medicine

University of Cincinnati College of Medicine

University of Colorado School of Medicine

University of Connecticut School of Medicine

University of Florida College of Medicine

University of Hawaii School of Medicine

University of Illinois College of Medicine

University of Iowa College of Medicine

University of Iowa Roy J. and Lucille A. Carver College of Medicine

University of Kansas School of Medicine

University of Kentucky College of Medicine

University of Louisville School of Medicine (Currently on LCME probation)

University of Maryland School of Medicine

University of Massachusetts Medical School

University of Miami Leonard M. Miller School of Medicine

University of Miami School of Medicine

University of Michigan Medical School

University of Minnesota Medical School

University of Minnesota-Duluth School of Medicine

University of Mississippi School of Medicine



University of Missouri-Columbia School of Medicine

University of Missouri-Kansas City School of Medicine

University of Nebraska College of Medicine

University of Nevada School of Medicine

University of Nevada, Las Vegas School of Medicine (Preliminary Accreditation 2016)

University of Nevada, Reno School of Medicine

University of New Mexico School of Medicine

University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill

University of North Dakota School of Medicine

University of North Dakota School of Medicine and Health Sciences

University of Oklahoma College of Medicine

University of Pennsylvania School of Medicine

University of Pittsburgh School of Medicine

University of Puerto Rico School of Medicine

University of Rochester School of Medicine

University of Rochester School of Medicine and Dentistry

University of South Alabama College of Medicine

University of South Carolina School of Medicine

University of South Carolina School of Medicine, Columbia

University of South Carolina School of Medicine, Greenville

University of South Dakota Sanford School of Medicine

University of South Dakota School of Medicine

University of South Florida College of Medicine

University of Southern California Keck School of Medicine

University of Tennessee College of Medicine

University of Tennessee Health Science Center College of Medicine



University of Texas at Austin Dell Medical School (Preliminary Accreditation 2015)

University of Texas Health Science Center at San Antonio Joe R. and Teresa Lozano Long School of Medicine

University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston

University of Texas Medical School at Houston

University of Texas Medical School at San Antonio

University of Texas Rio Grande Valley School of Medicine (Preliminary Accreditation 2015)

University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center, Southwestern Medical School

University of Texas Southwestern Medical School at Dallas

University of Toledo College of Medicine

University of Utah School of Medicine

University of Vermont College of Medicine

University of Virginia School of Medicine

University of Washington School of Medicine

University of Wisconsin Medical School

USF Health Morsani College of Medicine

Vanderbilt University School of Medicine

Virginia Commonwealth University Medical College of Virginia

Virginia Tech Carilion School of Medicine

Wake Forest School of Medicine

Wake Forest School of Medicine of Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center

Wake Forest University School of Medicine

Washington State University Elson S. Floyd College of Medicine (Preliminary Accreditation 2016)

Washington University in St. Louis School of Medicine

Washington University School of Medicine

Wayne State University School of Medicine

West Virginia University School of Medicine

Western Michigan University School of Medicine (Provisional Accreditation)

Woman's Medical College of Pennsylvania

Wright State University Boonshoft School of Medicine

Wright State University School of Medicine

Yale University School of Medicine

Uruguay

University of the Republic Faculty of Medicine

Uzbekistan

First Tashkent State Medical Institute

Second Tashkent State Medical Institute

Tashkent Pediatric Medical institute

Venezuela

Central University of Venezuela School of Medicine

National Experimental University of the Central Plaines "Romulo Gallegos"

Occidental University Center Lisandro Alvarado

Universidad Central de Venezuela Escuela de Medicina Luis Razetti

Universidad Central de Venezuela, Escuela de Medicina - Jose Maria Vargas

Universidad Nacional Experimental Francisco de Miranda

University of Carabobo Faculty of Health Sciences

University of the Andes School of Medicine

University of the Orient School of Medicine

University of Zulia School of Medicine

Viet Nam

Hanoi Medical School

Hue College of Medicine

Hue Medical Institute

Hue Medical School

Hue University, Hue College of Medicine

Hue University, Hue College of Medicine and Pharmacy

Medical and Pharmaceutical University of Ho Chi Minh City

Pham Ngoc Thach University of Medicine

University Center of Health Professionals of Ho Chi Minh City

University of Saigon Faculty of Medicine

Wales

Cardiff University/Prifysgol Caerdydd (2011-present)

University of Wales College of Medicine

Yugoslavia

University of Belgrade Faculty of Medicine

University of Nis Faculty of Medicine

University of Novi Sad Faculty of Medicine

University of Pristina Faculty of Medicine

Zambia

University of Zambia School of Medicine

Zimbabwe

University of Rhodesia

University of Zimbabwe College of Health Sciences

University of Zimbabwe Faculty of Medicine

University of Zimbabwe Godfrey Huggins School of Medicine